Summary of Contents

Volume 1

CHAPTER 1 THE ORIGINS OF JUDICIAL REVIEW	1
CHAPTER 2 FEDERAL JURISDICTION	87
CHAPTER 3 SOURCES OF NATIONAL AUTHORITY	497
CHAPTER 4 THE FEDERAL COMMERCE POWER	585
CHAPTER 5 FEDERAL FISCAL POWERS	753
CHAPTER 6 INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS	807
CHAPTER 7 PRESIDENTIAL DOMESTIC POWER.	991
CHAPTER 8 CONGRESSIONAL POWERS AND PRIVILEGES.	1055
Volume 2	
CHAPTER 9 CONSTITUTIONAL LIMITATIONS ON T ASSUMPTION OF PUBLIC OFFICE	HE 1
CHAPTER 10 HOW A BILL BECOMES A LAW	131
CHAPTER 11 THE COMMERCE CLAUSE AND RESTRICTIONS ON STATE REGULATORY POWERS.	205
CHAPTER 12 FEDERAL REGULATION AND STATE AUTHORITY	299
CHAPTER 13 STATE TAXATION	391
	vi

CHAPTER 14 INDIVIDUAL LIBERTIES—AN	
OVERVIEW	697
CHAPTER 15 SUBSTANTIVE DUE PROCESS	791
CHAPTER 16 STATE ACTION	1053
Volume 3	
CHAPTER 17 PROCEDURAL DUE PROCESS—THE REQUIREMENT OF FAIR ADJUDICATIVE PROCEDURES	1
CHAPTER 18 EQUAL PROTECTION	303
Volume 4	
CHAPTER 18 EQUAL PROTECTION (CONTINUED).	303
CHAPTER 19 CONGRESSIONAL ENFORCEMENT OF CIVIL RIGHTS	429
Volume 5	
CHAPTER 20 FREEDOM OF SPEECH	1
Volume 6	
CHAPTER 21 FREEDOM OF RELIGION	1
CHAPTER 22 NATURALIZATION AND CITIZENSHIP	265
CHAPTER 23 THEORIES AND METHODS OF CONSTITUTIONAL CONSTRUCTION AND INTERPRETATION IN THE CASE LAW AND THE LITERATURE	299
Table of Laws and Rules Table of Cases	
Lanio di Casos	

CHAPTER 1 THE ORIGINS OF JUDICIAL REVIEW

§	1.1 The Const	citutional Convention of 1787
	§ 1.1(a)	Introduction
	§ 1.1(b)	Genesis of the Articles of Confederation
	§ 1.1(c)	Life under the Articles of Confederation
	§ 1.1(c)(i)	Introduction
	§ 1.1(c)(ii)	Commercial Rivalries
	§ 1.1(c)(iii)	Foreign Relations
	§ 1.1(c)(iv)	Early Efforts Towards New Union
	§ 1.1(d)	The Philadelphia Convention
	§ 1.1(e)	A Question of Secrecy and of Interpretation
	§ 1.1(e)(i)	Interpretive Review
	§ 1.1(e)(ii)	Secrecy and the Constitutional Convention
	§ 1.1(e)(iii)	George Washington and the Secrecy of the
		Convention
	§ 1.1(e)(iv)	The Decision to Refuse to Destroy the Secret
		Convention Journals and the Publication of the
		Convention Notes
	§ 1.1(e)(v)	Distinguishing between Public Intent and Private
		Intent
	§ 1.1(e)(vi)	A Document Intended to Endure for the Ages
	§ 1.1(f)	The Delegates' Willingness to Propose Major
		Changes
	§ 1.1(g)	The Need to Compromise
	§ 1.1(g)(i)	The Virginia Plan
	§ 1.1(g)(ii)	The New Jersey Plan
	§ 1.1(g)(iii)	The Hamiltonian Plan
	§ 1.1(g)(iv)	Small State-Large State Compromises
	§ 1.1(g)(v)	Northern and Southern Compromises
	§ 1.1(g)(vi)	The Terms of Representatives
	§ 1.1(g)(vii)	Judicial Review
	§ 1.1(g)(viii)	The Constitution of 1787 and the Seeds of
	_	Democracy
	§ 1.1(g)(ix)	The Bill of Rights
	§ 1.1(h)	Conclusion
§	1.2 Marbury	v. Madison—The Power to Declare Acts of the
	Federal G	overnment to Be in Violation of the Constitution
	§ 1.2(a) The S	Supreme Court Before John Marshall
	§ 1.2(b) The	Appointment of John Marshall and the "Midnight
		dges"
§	1.3 The Opini	on of the <i>Marbury</i> Court
		•

§	1.4 Analyzi	ng the Marbury Decision
	§ 1.4(a)	Common Criticisms of the Marbury Opinion
	§ 1.4(b)	The Historical Antecedents of the Marbury Opinion
	§ 1.4(b)(i)	The Framers and Judicial Review
	§ 1.4(b)(ii)	Historical Antecedents
	§ 1.4(b)(iii)	The Early Congress and Early Presidents
	§ 1.4(b)(iv)	Comparison with the Mayflower Compact and
		Magna Carta
	§ 1.4(c)	The Relationship between <i>Marbury</i> and the
		Standards for Judicial Review
§	1.5 Establi	shing Federal Review of State Laws
§	1.6 The Th	eory of Federal Judicial Power to Review State Laws
	§ 1.6(a) Th	eory and Standards of Judicial Review
	§ 1.6(b) Sta	ate Challenges
	§ 1.6(c) Sta	ate Court Review of State Laws

CHAPTER 2 FEDERAL JURISDICTION

- § 2.1 Overview of the Present Jurisdictional Framework of the Supreme Court
 - § 2.1(a) Introduction
 - § 2.1(b) Article I Courts
 - § 2.1(c) Implied Consent to Jurisdiction of Magistrate Judge
 - § 2.1(d) The Basic Supreme Court Jurisdiction
 - The Basic Jurisdictional Framework of the Circuits § 2.1(e)
- 2.2 The Historical Development of the Jurisdictional Framework of the Supreme Court
 - The Statutory Development § 2.2(a) § 2.2(a)(i) Introduction § 2.2(a)(ii) Judiciary Act of 1789 Riding Circuit § 2.2(a)(iii) § 2.2(a)(iv) The 1875 Revisions § 2.2(a)(v) The Evarts Act The Judges Bill § 2.2(a)(vi)
 - The 1948 Revision § 2.2(a)(vii) Later Revisions
 - § 2.2(a)(viii)
 - § 2.2(b) The Role of the Solicitor General
- § 2.3 The Supreme Court's Statutory Original Jurisdiction
- § 2.4 Appellate and Certiorari Jurisdiction
 - Introduction § 2.4(a) § 2.4(b) Direct Appeal
 - Certiorari and Appeal § 2.4(c)
 - § 2.4(c)(i) Introduction
 - The Former Distinction between Certiorari and § 2.4(c)(ii) Appeal

TABLE OF CONTENTS

8	2.5 Theoretical and Practical Differences between Certiorari and		
8	Appeal		
	§ 2.5(a) The Basic Principles		
	§ 2.5(b) Affirmance by An Equally Divided Court		
§	2.6 Proposals for Reform		
	§ 2.6(a) Proposals for Caseload Reform		
	§ 2.6(b) The Certiorari Pool		
§	2.7 "Court Packing" and the Number of Justices on the Supreme		
	Court § 2.7(a) Statutory Controls over Size and Other Aspects of		
	the Court		
	§ 2.7(b) President Grant and Efforts to Pack the Court		
	§ 2.7(c) President Roosevelt and Efforts to Pack the Court		
	§ 2.7(d) The Confirmation Process for Supreme Court		
	Justices		
	§ 2.7(d)(i) Evolution of Confirmation Hearings		
	§ 2.7(d)(ii) Personal Appearance Before Senate Judiciary Committee		
	§ 2.7(d)(iii) The Role of the American Bar Association		
	§ 2.7(d)(iv) Courtesy Calls on Senators		
	§ 2.7(e) Predicting the Views of the Justices		
	§ 2.7(e)(i) Introduction		
	§ 2.7(e)(ii) Madison and Story		
	§ 2.7(e)(iii) FDR and Black		
	§ 2.7(e)(iv) Other Failed Predictions		
	§ 2.7(e)(v) Judicial Philosophy as a Tool for Prediction		
	2.8 "The Rule of Four"		
§	2.9 Tenure and Salary Protections		
	§ 2.9(a) The Basic Principles		
	§ 2.9(b) Proposals to End Lifetime Tenure § 2.9(c) Term Limits for Justices		
	§ 2.9(d) Claiborne Impeachment		
	§ 2.9(e) Hastings Impeachment		
	§ 2.9(f) Walter Nixon Impeachment		
§	2.10 Ex Parte McCardle—The Opinion, Its Historical Setting,		
Ü	and the Limitations of Its Holding		
	§ 2.10(a) Historical Background and Analysis		
	§ 2.10(b) Interpreting Statutory Jurisdictional Limits Narrowly		
§	2.11 Due Process Limitations on Congress's Jurisdictional Powers		
	and a Survey of the Major Statutory Restrictions on Jurisdiction		
	§ 2.11(a) Introduction and Historical Note		
	§ 2.11(a) Introduction and Historical Note § 2.11(b) Due Process and Major Statutory Restrictions on		
	Federal Court Jurisdiction		
	§ 2.11(b)(i) Introduction		

	§ 2.11(b)(ii)	The Norris-Laguardia Act
	§ 2.11(b)(iii)	The Anti-Injunction Provisions of the Internal
	0.011/1\/:\	Revenue Code
	§ 2.11(b)(iv)	Injunctions of State Taxes under the Tax
	8 9 11(b)(m)	Injunction Act The Portal-to-Portal Cases
	§ 2.11(b)(v) § 2.11(b)(vi)	Pending Cases Versus Final Judgments
	§ 2.11(b)(vii)	The Selective Service Cases
	§ 2.11(b)(vii) § 2.11(b)(viii)	Statutory Requirement for Agency Action Before
	§ 2.11(b)(VIII)	There Is Judicial Review
	§ 2.11(b)(ix)	The Federal Anti-Injunction Statute
	§ 2.11(b)(x)	The Comity Restrictions
	§ 2.11(b)(xi)	Congressional Efforts to Limit Judicial Review to
		Particular Tribunals
	§ 2.11(b)(xii)	Deportation of Illegal Aliens
	§ 2.11(b)(xiii)	Medicare Regulations
	§ 2.11(b)(xiv)	The Military Commissions Act of 2006
§	2.12 The Elever	nth Amendment
	§ 2.12(a)	Introduction and Historical Note
	§ 2.12(b)	An Outline of the Current Rules
	§ 2.12(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 2.12(b)(ii)	Suits Brought in the Courts of Another State
	§ 2.12(b)(iii)	Federal Court Jurisdiction
	§ 2.12(b)(iv)	Is the Plaintiff within the Amendment?
	§ 2.12(b)(v)	Is the Tribunal a "Federal Court" for Purposes of
	0.040(1)(1)	the Eleventh Amendment?
	§ 2.12(b)(vi)	Collateral Order Doctrine
	§ 2.12(b)(vii)	Removal to Federal Court
	§ 2.12(b)(viii)	Tolling of State Statutes of Limitations for State
	§ 2.12(b)(ix)	Claims Brought in Federal Court Indian Tribes
	§ 2.12(b)(1x) § 2.12(b)(x)	The "State" for Purposes of the Eleventh
	§ 2.12(D)(X)	Amendment
	§ 2.12(b)(xi)	Compact Clause
	§ 2.12(b)(xii)	The Nature of the Relief Sought
	§ 2.12(b)(xiii)	Waiver of Immunity
	§ 2.12(b)(xiv)	Implied Waivers
	§ 2.12(b)(xv)	Implied Waivers Distinguished from Waivers Effected by a State's Litigating Conduct
	§ 2.12(b)(xvi)	Consent Decrees
	§ 2.12(b)(xvii) § 2.12(b)(xvii)	Congressional Grants of Jurisdiction
	§ 2.12(b)(xviii) § 2.12(b)(xviii)	The Plain Statement Rule
	§ 2.12(b)(xviii) § 2.12(b)(xix)	Admiralty
	§ 2.12(b)(xix) § 2.12(b)(xx)	·
	§ 2.12(b)(xx) § 2.12(b)(xxi)	Bankruptcy Clause Patent Clause
	γ Δ.1Δ(D)(XXI)	ratent Clause

TABLE OF CONTENTS

§ 2.12(b)(xxii)	Section 5 of Fourteenth Amendment
§ 2.12(b)(xxiii)	Qui Tam Actions and the Eleventh Amendment
§ 2.12(b)(xxiv)	Limits of Federal Power to Subject States to Suit in State Court
§ 2.13 Case or Co	ntroversy and Related Doctrines
§ 2.13(a)	Introduction
§ 2.13(b)	Advisory Opinions
§ 2.13(b)(i)	Historical Background
§ 2.13(b)(ii)	The Muskrat Decision
§ 2.13(b)(iii)	Declaratory Relief
§ 2.13(b)(iv)	Objections to Advisory Opinions
§ 2.13(b)(v)	Hypothetical Jurisdiction
§ 2.13(b)(vi)	Extrajudicial Duties and Service by
	Judges on Extrajudicial
	Commissions
§ 2.13(b)(vii)	Judicial Rule-Making Power
§ 2.13(c)	Mootness and Collusiveness
§ 2.13(c)(i)	Introduction
§ 2.13(c)(ii)	Mootness Because Law Changed, or Wrongful Behavior Has Passed and Unlikely to Reoccur or Similar
	Reasons
§ 2.13(c)(iii)	Voluntary Cessation of Challenged Practices
§ 2.13(c)(iv)	Vacating Lower Court Judgments when They Become Moot on Appeal
§ 2.13(c)(v)	Case Moot if Court Cannot Fashion Any Effectual Relief
§ 2.13(c)(vi)	Duty of Counsel to Promptly Inform
	the Court of Circumstances that
	May Demonstrate Mootness
§ 2.13(c)(vii)	Actions Capable of Repetition Yet
	Evading Review—General
\$ 0.19(a)(::)(1)	Principles Introduction
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(1)	
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(2)	Short Term Injunctions and the Like Elections
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(3)	
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(4)	Collateral Consequences and Civil Cases
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(5)	Injunction and Death of Party Seeking Injunction
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(6)	Criminal Sentences and Collateral Consequences
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(7)	Comparing <i>Roe</i> with <i>Super Tire</i> and <i>DeFunis</i>
§ 2.13(c)(vii)(8)	Mootness and Class Actions

§ 2.13(c)(vii)(9)	Mootness and Standing Compared
§ 2.13(c)(viii)	Feigned and Collusive Cases
§ 2.13(c)(ix)	The Legal Theories Advanced by the Parties Do Not Control the Court
§ 2.13(d)	Ripeness, Prematurity, and Abstractness
§ 2.13(d)(i)	The Leading Cases
§ 2.13(d)(ii)	Regulatory Taking of Property
§ 2.13(e)	Hayburn's Case and the Requirement of Finality
§ 2.13(f)	Standing
§ 2.13(f)(i)	Taxpayer and Citizen Standing
§ 2.13(f)(i)(1)	Introduction
§ 2.13(f)(i)(2)	Parties Cannot Concede Standing
§ 2.13(f)(i)(3)	Analyzing <i>Frothingham</i> and <i>Flast</i>
§ 2.13(f)(i)(4)	Post-Flast Cases
§ 2.13(f)(ii)	Personal Standing, Nontaxpayer
	Suits and the Requirement of
	Injury in Fact
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(1)	General Principles
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(2)	Injury in Fact, Causality, and Equal Protection
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(3)	Injury in Fact by Customers of Members of a Class Suffering Unconstitutional Discrimination
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(4)	The Role of Congress in Creating Standing
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(5)	Standing and Nonconstitutional Cases
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(6)	Voters Suing Pursuant to a Statute Granting Standing
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(7)	Standing and Constitutional Cases
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(8)	Official Capacity, Individual Capacity, and Standing
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(9)	Generalized Interest in Enforcement of Law
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(10)	Standing Must Appear in the Record
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(11)	Standing Not Waivable
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(12)	Standing in Racial Gerrymandering Cases
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(13)	Qui Tam Actions and Standing
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(14)	Standing as a Decisional Tool to
	Avoid Deciding Difficult Cases
§ 2.13(f)(ii)(15)	Assignee of Legal Claims for Money Damages
§ 2.13(f)(iii)	Third Party Standing

TABLE OF CONTENTS

	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(1)	The General Rule
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(2)	Third Party Standing and the First
		Amendment
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(3)	Applying Third-Party Standing Rules
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(4)	Challenging the Racial or Sexual Composition of Juries
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(4)(I)	The Basic Principles
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(4)(II)	Three-Step Procedure for Litigants Who Raise <i>Batson</i> Claims
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)	Third Party Standing—Further Examples
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(I)	Medicine
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(II)	Land Use and Property Takings
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(III)	Organizations
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(IV)	Shareholder Standing
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(V)	Contractual Relationships
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(VI)	States as Parens Patriae
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(VII)	The First Amendment
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(VIII	Next Friend Standing
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(VIII)(1) Habeas and Related Matters
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(VIII)(2) Next Friend Standing and Family Matters
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(IX)	Attorney-Client Relationship and Third Party Standing
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(5)(X)	The Treaty Power and Third-Party Standing
	§ 2.13(f)(iii)(6)	Summary
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)	Standing by State Governments, Associations, and Congressmen
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(1)	State Governments
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(2)	States Suing States
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(3)	Associations
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(4)	Statutory Authorization for An Organization to Sue for Damages on Behalf of Its Members
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(5)	Standing of Government Officials
	§ 2.13(f)(v)	Standing and Equal Protection
	§ 2.13(f)(vi)	Standing in Article III Courts Versus State Courts
	§ 2.13(g)	The Duty to Avoid Constitutional Decisions
§	2.14 Adequate Sta	ate Grounds and Federal Questions
	§ 2.14(a)	The General Rule
	§ 2.14(b)	Applications of the Rule
	§ 2.14(b)(i)	General Principles

	§ 2.14(b)(ii)	The Problem of Ambiguity
	§ 2.14(b)(iii)	Certification
	§ 2.14(b)(iv)	Habeas Cases
	§ 2.14(b)(v)	State Law that Incorporates by Reference Federal Law
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)	State Procedural Law
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)(1)	Basic Principles
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)(2)	Novel Rules
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)(3)	The Henry Case
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)(4)	The State's Exorbitant or Excessive Application of a Generally Sound Rule
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)(5)	Foreign Treaties and Procedural Bars
	§ 2.14(b)(vii)	State Substantive Law
§	2.15 The Abstent	tion Doctrine
	§ 2.15(a)	The <i>Pullman</i> Case and the Origins of the Abstention Doctrine
	§ 2.15(b)	Problems and Procedures of Abstention
	§ 2.15(b)(i)	The Problem of Delay
	§ 2.15(b)(ii)	The Procedures of <i>Pullman</i> Abstention
	§ 2.15(b)(ii)(1)	Introduction
	§ 2.15(b)(ii)(2)	Certification
	§ 2.15(b)(ii)(3)	Election to Remain in State Court
	§ 2.15(c)	Cutting Back on <i>Pullman</i> Abstention After Frankfurter
	§ 2.15(d)	The ALI Proposal
	§ 2.15(e)	Other Types of Abstention
	§ 2.15(e)(i)	Burford Abstention
	§ 2.15(e)(ii)	Thibodaux Abstention
	§ 2.15(e)(iii)	Abstention Required by Federal Statute
	§ 2.15(e)(iv)	The Colorado River Doctrine
	§ 2.15(e)(v)	Reapportionment Abstention or <i>Germano</i> Deferral
	§ 2.15(e)(vi)	Abstention and Damage Actions
	§ 2.15(e)(vii)	Abstention, Appealability, and the Final Decision Rule
	§ 2.15(f)	Abstention, Comity, and Federal Court Injunctions of State Court Proceedings—The Doctrine of "Our Federalism"
	§ 2.15(f)(i)	The General Rule
	§ 2.15(f)(ii)	Waiver
	§ 2.15(f)(iii)	Removal Cases Distinguished
	§ 2.15(f)(iv)	The Federal Anti-Injunction Statute
	§ 2.15(f)(v)	Pending and Non-Pending Cases Distinguished
	§ 2.15(f)(vi)	State Civil Proceedings
	§ 2.15(f)(vii)	Res Judicata and Collateral Estoppel

§	2.16 Political Que	estions
-	§ 2.16(a)	Introduction
	§ 2.16(a)(i)	The Basic Rule
	§ 2.16(a)(ii)	Congressional Efforts to Authorize Judicial
		Review and Narrow the Political Question
		Doctrine
	§ 2.16(b)	The Leading Cases
	§ 2.16(b)(i)	Luther v. Borden
	§ 2.16(b)(ii)	Baker v. Carr
	§ 2.16(b)(iii)	Powell v. McCormack
	§ 2.16(b)(iv)	United States v. Nixon
	§ 2.16(c)	A Few Decided Areas
	§ 2.16(c)(i)	Introduction
	§ 2.16(c)(ii)	Foreign Affairs and the War Making Power
	§ 2.16(c)(iii)	Amendments to the Constitution
	§ 2.16(c)(iii)(1)	The Child Labor Amendment
	§ 2.16(c)(iii)(2)	The Twenty-Seventh Amendment
	§ 2.16(c)(iv)	The Guarantee Clause
	§ 2.16(c)(iv)(1)	The General Rule
	§ 2.16(c)(iv)(2)	Election Results, Initiatives, and Referendum
	§ 2.16(c)(v)	Political Party Conventions
	§ 2.16(c)(vi)	Impeachment
	§ 2.16(c)(vi)(1)	The Legal Principles
	§ 2.16(c)(vi)(2)	Proposals for Reform
	§ 2.16(c)(vii)	Indian Treaties
	§ 2.16(c)(vii)(1)	The General Rule
	§ 2.16(c)(vii)(2)	Indian Tribes and the Fifteenth Amendment
	§ 2.16(c)(viii)	Political Gerrymandering
	§ 2.16(c)(viii)(1)	The Search for Justiciability
	§ 2.16(c)(viii)(2)	Apportionment of Congressional Districts
		Among the States
	§ 2.16(c)(ix)	The Origination Clause
	§ 2.16(d)	A Functional Test for Political Questions
	· · ·	

CHAPTER 3 SOURCES OF NATIONAL AUTHORITY

- § 3.1 Introduction
- \S 3.2 $McCulloch\ v.\ Maryland\ and\ the\ Basis\ of\ Federal\ Power$
 - $\$ 3.2(a) The Law Prior to McCulloch
 - § 3.2(b) The Factual Background of McCulloch
 - § 3.2(c) McCulloch and the Three Facets of Federal Power
- § 3.3 Judicial Review and Federal Powers After McCulloch
 - § 3.3(a) A Brief Historical Summary
 - § 3.3(b) Home-Grown Marijuana

- § 3.3(c) Other Enumerated Federal Powers
- § 3.3(d) The Regulation of the Armed Forces, Including State Militia
- § 3.4 Sources of Federal Power—Introduction
 - § 3.4(a) Admiralty
 - § 3.4(b) Litigation between the States
 - § 3.4(c) Federal Common Law
 - § 3.4(d) The Republican Form of Government Clause
- § 3.5 Sources of Federal Power—An Overview of Selected Congressional Powers
- § 3.6 Sources of Federal Power—Admission of States—Equality of the States
 - § 3.6(a) Introduction
 - § 3.6(b) Creating New States Out of Old Ones
 - § 3.6(c) Washington, D.C., Representation and Statehood
- § 3.7 Sources of Federal Power—Bankruptcy
- § 3.8 Sources of Federal Power—Copyrights and Patents
 - § 3.8(a) Introduction
 - § 3.8(b) Copyright and the First Amendment
 - § 3.8(c) Extending the Time of Copyright
 - § 3.8(d) Copyrights and the Takings Clause
 - § 3.8(e) Federal Preemption and Attempts to Abrogate Eleventh Amendment Immunity
- § 3.9 Sources of Federal Power—Currency
- § 3.10 Sources of Federal Power—The Postal Power
 - § 3.10(a) Introduction
 - § 3.10(b) Authority to Construct Post Offices and Post Roads
 - § 3.10(c) Authority to Regulate and Protect Mail Delivery
 - § 3.10(d) Authority to Exclude Objectionable Matter from the Mails
 - § 3.10(e) Authority to Withhold Use of the Mail for Violation of Nonrelated Laws
 - § 3.10(f) Permissibility of State Regulations that Affect Mail Service
- § 3.11 Sources of Federal Power—The Property Power
 - § 3.11(a) Overview
 - § 3.11(b) The Property Power and the Necessary and Proper Clause
 - § 3.11(c) Acquisition of Land Pursuant to Article I
 - § 3.11(d) The District of Columbia
 - § 3.11(e) Article IV Property
- § 3.12 The Separation of Powers Principle
 - § 3.12(a) Introduction
 - § 3.12(b) The Unitary Executive
 - § 3.12(c) Conclusion

CHAPTER 4 THE FEDERAL COMMERCE POWER

§ 4.1 The Commerce Clause—Its Problems and Development § 4.1(a) Introduction 4.2 The Power to Regulate Commerce with Foreign Nations and Indian Tribes Commerce with Foreign Nations § 4.2(a) § 4.2(b) Commerce with American Indian Tribes § 4.2(c) Indians and Equal Protection Analysis § 4.2(d) The Application of the Bill of Rights to Indians State Laws and Indian Tribes § 4.2(e) 4.3 A Note on the History of the Commerce Clause 4.4 Judicial Interpretations of the Commerce Power Prior to 1888 4.5 Summary of 1888–1936 Period 4.6 1888 to 1933 Decisions 4.7 1933–36: The New Deal "Crisis" "Excessive Delegation" of Legislative Authority § 4.7(a) § 4.7(b) Restriction of the Commerce Power § 4.7(c) Regulations of Some Local Activities Upheld § 4.7(d) The Court Packing Plan § 4.8 Summary of 1937 to Present Modern Commerce Power Tests § 4.8(a) The Modern Delegation of Power Doctrine—"Delegations" § 4.8(b) to States or the Executive Branch § 4.9 Development of New Standards § 4.9(a) The 1937 Decisions § 4.9(b) Redefining the Role of the Court in Commerce Clause Modern Commerce Clause Standards: 1937–1995 § 4.9(c) § 4.9(d) Conclusion: Commerce Clause Standards Today Twenty-First Century Reaffirmation, and § 4.9(d)(i) "Clarification," of the Lopez Standards § 4.10 Refinement and Application of the New Standards Introduction § 4.10(a) § 4.10(b) Civil Rights Legislation Federal Criminal Laws § 4.10(c) Regulation of State and Local Government § 4.10(d) Entities § 4.10(d)(i) Federal Orders to State and Local Governments § 4.10(d)(ii) State and Local Government Immunity from Federal Commerce Regulations § 4.10(d)(ii)(1) Introduction § 4.10(d)(ii)(2) The National League of Cities Decision The Aftermath of the National League of § 4.10(d)(ii)(3)

Cities Decision

§ 4.10(d)(ii)(4)	The Overruling of the National League of Cities Decision
§ 4.10(d)(ii)(5)	Commerce Clause Limitations and Tenth Amendment Principles Used in 1976–85
§ 4.10(d)(ii)(5)(I)	The Refinement of Tenth Amendment "Tests" between 1976 and 1985
§ 4.10(d)(ii)(5)(II)	State Regulatory Power between 1976 and 1985—The F.E.R.C. Decision
§ 4.10(d)(ii)(5)(III)	Applying the "Tests" between 1976 and 1985—The E.E.O.C. Decision
§ 4.10(d)(ii)(6)	Conclusion

\mathbf{C}	CHAPTER 5 FEDERAL FISCAL POWERS				
§	5.1	Introduction:	The Power to Tax and Spend		
§	5.2	General Scop	e of the Taxing Power		
§	5.3	Direct Versus	Indirect Taxes		
	§ 5.	.3(a) Historia	eal Background		
	§ 5.	.3(b) Current	t Status of Direct Versus Indirect Taxes		
§	5.4	The Uniformi	ty Clause		
§	5.5	Federal Taxir	ng Power and Due Process		
§	5.6	Federal Taxes	s as Regulatory Measures		
§	5.7	The Power to	Spend		
	§ 5.	.7(a)	The Legal Principles		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(i)	Introduction		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(ii)	The Multi-Part Test to Determine the		
			Constitutionality of Spending Restrictions		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(ii)(1)	South Dakota v. Dole		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(ii)(2)	The Test		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(ii)(3)	Tenth Amendment No "Independent		
			Constitutional Bar"		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(ii)(4)	Twenty-First Amendment No "Independent		
		_, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Constitutional Bar"		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(ii)(5)	First Amendment as an "Independent		
		=()(!!)(0)	Constitutional Bar"		
	-	.7(a)(ii)(6)	Coercive Federal Spending		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(iii)	The Spending Clause and Limitations on the Executive Branch		
	§ 5.	.7(a)(iv)	The Appropriations Clause		
	§ 5.	.7(b)	Examples from Federal Statutes		
	§ 5.	.7(b)(i)	Introduction		
	§ 5.	.7(b)(ii)	The Use of the Spending Power to Affect Foreign Countries		
	§ 5.	.7(b)(iii)	The Basic Test for Finding or Implying Private		

Rights of Action

Violations

Private Rights of Action and Unintentional

§ 5.7(b)(iv)

a	\$ 5.7(b)(v) \$ 5.7(b)(vi) \$ 5.7(b)(vii) \$ 5.7(b)(viii) \$ 5.7(b)(ix)	Private Rights of Action and Punitive Damages Institutional Review Boards Minority Business Enterprises Criminal Statutes Military Recruiting
§		tion: Import and Export Duties
	§ 5.8(a)	The Constitutional Scheme
	§ 5.8(b)	The Underlying Purpose
	§ 5.8(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 5.8(b)(ii)	A Comparison of State and Federal Powers to Lay Duties on Exports
§	5.9 The Powe	er of Congress to Tax Imports and Exports
_	§ 5.9(a)	Imports
	§ 5.9(a)(i)	Taxation for the General Welfare
	§ 5.9(a)(ii)	Uniformity
	§ 5.9(b)	Export Taxes
	§ 5.9(b)(i)	When Is a Tax An Export Tax?
	§ 5.9(b)(i)(1)	Introduction
	§ 5.9(b)(i)(2)	User Fees
	§ 5.9(b)(i)(3)	Goods in Export Transit
	§ 5.9(b)(i)(4)	Commerce Clause
	§ 5.9(b)(ii)	When Is An Item An Export?
§	5.10 State T	Caxation of Exports and Imports
	§ 5.10(a)	Introduction
	§ 5.10(b)	When Is An Item Immune from Taxation? The Original Package Doctrine and the Modern Test
	§ 5.10(b)(i)	Development of the Original Package Doctrine
	§ 5.10(b)(ii)	Purpose of the Import-Export Clause
	§ 5.10(c)	Taxes in Violation of the Clause
	§ 5.10(d)	Inspection Laws
	§ 5.10(e)	Duty of Tonnage
§	-	l Borrowing and Currency Control
_		ederal Borrowing
		ontrolling the Currency
		V

CHAPTER 6 INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

- $\S~~6.1~$ The Role of the Executive Branch in International Affairs
 - § 6.1(a) Introduction
 - § 6.1(b) Hamilton's Rationale
 - § 6.1(c) President Washington's Position
 - § 6.1(d) Theories Based on the President's Role as "Commanderin-Chief" and His Duty to "Take Care" that "the Laws Be Faithfully Executed"
 - $\$ 6.1(e) The $Curtiss\mbox{-}Wright$ Case

§ 6.2 The Role of Congress in International Affairs § 6.2(a) Madison's Rationale § 6.2(b) Congressional Power over Foreign Commerce § 6.2(c) Preemption, State Laws, and Foreign Affairs § 6.2(d) Other Congressional Powers § 6.2(e) To What Extent Does the Constitution Follow the Flag? § 6.2(e)(ii) Does the Constitution Apply to the Territories? § 6.2 (e)(ii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? § 6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs § 6.3(a) Introduction § 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction § 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(c) The Basic Principles § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(c) The Basic Principles § 6.8(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.8(d) The Basic Principles § 6.8(d) The Basic Principles § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9(a) Basic Principles § 6.9(b) Declarations of War	2	CO The	Dala of Communacion Intermedianal Affairs
\$ 6.2(b) Congressional Power over Foreign Commerce \$ 6.2(c) Preemption, State Laws, and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.2(d) Other Congressional Powers \$ 6.2(e) To What Extent Does the Constitution Follow the Flag? \$ 6.2(e)(ii) Does the Constitution Apply to the Territories? \$ 6.2(e)(iii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? \$ 6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs \$ 6.3(a) Introduction \$ 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction \$ 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law \$ 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine \$ 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction \$ 6.4(a) General Principles \$ 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process \$ 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties \$ 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power \$ 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations \$ 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties \$ 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress \$ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) The Pink Case \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(c) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes \$ 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.9(a) Basic Principles	Ş		
\$ 6.2(c) Preemption, State Laws, and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.2(d) Other Congressional Powers \$ 6.2(e) To What Extent Does the Constitution Follow the Flag? \$ 6.2(e)(ii) Does the Constitution Apply to the Territories? \$ 6.2(e)(ii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? \$ 6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs \$ 6.3(a) Introduction \$ 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction \$ 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law \$ 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine \$ 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction \$ 6.4(a) General Principles \$ 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process \$ 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties \$ 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power \$ 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations \$ 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties \$ 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress \$ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) The Pink Case \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation \$ 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes \$ 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements \$ 6.9 The War Power: Introduction \$ 6.9(a) Basic Principles			
\$ 6.2(d) Other Congressional Powers \$ 6.2(e) To What Extent Does the Constitution Follow the Flag? \$ 6.2(e)(ii) Does the Constitution Apply to the Territories? \$ 6.2(e)(iii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? \$ 6.3(e) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? \$ 6.3(a) Introduction \$ 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction \$ 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law \$ 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine \$ 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction \$ 6.4(a) General Principles \$ 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process \$ 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties \$ 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power \$ 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations \$ 6.5(a) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties \$ 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties \$ 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress \$ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) The Lamian Assets Litigation \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation \$ 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes \$ 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements \$ 6.9 The War Power: Introduction \$ 6.9(a) Basic Principles			
\$ 6.2(e) To What Extent Does the Constitution Follow the Flag? \$ 6.2(e)(ii) Does the Constitution Apply to the Territories? \$ 6.2(e)(iii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? \$ 6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs \$ 6.3(a) Introduction \$ 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction \$ 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law \$ 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine \$ 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction \$ 6.4(a) General Principles \$ 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process \$ 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties \$ 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power \$ 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties \$ 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) The Pink Case \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation \$ 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes \$ 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.9(f) The War Power: Introduction \$ 6.9(f) Basic Principles			
Flag? § 6.2(e)(i) Does the Constitution Apply to the Territories? § 6.2(e)(ii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? § 6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs § 6.3(a) Introduction § 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction § 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) The Pink Case § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles			
§ 6.2(e)(ii) When Does the Constitution Apply Outside American Territories? § 6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs § 6.3(a) Introduction § 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction § 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § Executive Agreements § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		§ 6.2(e)	
Territories? § 6.3(a) Introduction § 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction § 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles			
\$ 6.3(a) Introduction \$ 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction \$ 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs \$ 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law \$ 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine \$ 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction \$ 6.4(a) General Principles \$ 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process \$ 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties \$ 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power \$ 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations \$ 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties \$ 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties \$ 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress \$ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(b) The Pink Case \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation \$ 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes \$ 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements \$ 6.9 The War Power: Introduction \$ 6.9 The War Power: Introduction		§ 6.2(e)(i	
§ 6.3(b) Judicial Jurisdiction § 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles	§	6.3 The	Role of the Court in International Affairs
§ 6.3(c) The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		§ 6.3(a)	Introduction
 § 6.3(d) Interpreting International Law § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.3(b)	Judicial Jurisdiction
 § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.3(c)	The Political Question Doctrine and Foreign Affairs
 § 6.4 (a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5 (a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.3(d)	Interpreting International Law
 § 6.4(a) General Principles § 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.3(e)	Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine
\$ 6.4(b) The Treaty-Making Process \$ 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties \$ 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power \$ 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations \$ 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment \$ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment \$ 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties \$ 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties \$ 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress \$ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles \$ 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress \$ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements \$ 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment \$ 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation \$ 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes \$ 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law \$ 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements \$ 6.9 The War Power: Introduction \$ 6.9(a) Basic Principles	§	6.4 The	Treaty-Making Power: Introduction
 § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.4(a)	General Principles
 § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.4(b)	The Treaty-Making Process
 § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		-	1 0
§ 6.5(b) Treaties and the Tenth Amendment § 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles	§		
§ 6.5(c) The Bricker Amendment § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles			
 § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.5(b)	Treaties and the Tenth Amendment
 § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.6 Executory and Self-Executing Treaties § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.5(c)	The Bricker Amendment
 § 6.7 Conflicts between Treaties and Acts of Congress § 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.5(d)	The President's Power to Terminate Treaties
§ 6.7(a) The Basic Principles § 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles	§	6.6 Exec	cutory and Self-Executing Treaties
§ 6.7(b) Treaties and the Exclusive Law-Making Power of Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles	§	6.7 Conf	licts between Treaties and Acts of Congress
Congress § 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		§ 6.7(a)	The Basic Principles
§ 6.7(c) International Agreements Approved by both Houses of Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		§ 6.7(b)	
Congress § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		0.07()	
 § 6.8 Executive Agreements § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.7(c)	
 § 6.8(a) Types of Executive Agreements § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 	e	C O 15	
 § 6.8(b) The Pink Case § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 	8		
 § 6.8(c) Pink and the Fifth Amendment § 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 			7.2
§ 6.8(d) The Iranian Assets Litigation § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles			
 § 6.8(e) When Executive Agreements Conflict with Federal Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		-	
Statutes § 6.8(f) When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		-	_
 § 6.8(g) Executive Agreements Contrary to International Law or Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles 		§ 6.8(e)	•
Agreements § 6.9 The War Power: Introduction § 6.9(a) Basic Principles		§ 6.8(f)	When Executive Agreements Conflict with State Law
§ 6.9(a) Basic Principles		§ 6.8(g)	
	§	6.9 The	War Power: Introduction
§ 6.9(b) Declarations of War		§ 6.9(a)	
		§ 6.9(b)	Declarations of War

TABLE OF CONTENTS			
§ 6.10 Historical Development of the War Power			
§ 6.10(a)	Introduction		
§ 6.10(b)	Military Conscription and Military Recruiting		
§ 6.10(c)	Historical Justifications for Presidential		
•	Military Interventions		
§ 6.10(c)(i)	Introduction		
§ 6.10(c)(ii)	Self-Defense		
§ 6.10(c)(iii)	Neutrality		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)	Collective Security		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(1)	The Historical Background		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(2)	Panama Invasion of 1989		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(3)	Gulf War of 1991 and the Bombing of 1998		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(4)	Haiti		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(5)	Bosnia		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(6)	Sudan and Afghanistan		
§ 6.10(c)(iv)(7)	Kosovo		
§ 6.10(d)	Combat Deaths in Selected American Wars and Other Conflicts from 1775 to 2006		
§ 6.10(e)	Executive Military Action from 1798 through 1983 without Congressional Authorization		
§ 6.11 Economic	Regulations and the War Power		
§ 6.11(a) Introd	luction		
§ 6.11(b) The S	teel Seizure Case		
§ 6.11(c) Justic	e Jackson's Twilight Analysis		
§ 6.12 The War F	Powers Resolution		
§ 6.12(a) The E	Basic Principles		
§ 6.12(b) Legis	lative Veto		
§ 6.13 Military C	ourts		
§ 6.13(a)	Overview		
§ 6.13(b)	Martial Law and the Law of War		
§ 6.13(b)(i)	Introduction		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)	The Detainee Cases of 2004		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(1)	The Historical Background and Aftermath of the Al Qaeda Terrorist Attack of September 11, 2001		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(2)	The 2004 Detainee Cases		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(2)(I)	Background		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(2)(II)	The $Rasul$ Case		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(2)(II	I) The <i>Hamdi</i> Case		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(2)(IV	The Padilla Case		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(2)(V)	The Aftermath of <i>Padilla</i>		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)	Conclusion		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)(I)	The Absence of Declared War		
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)(II)			

§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)(War Who Are Citizens of the Country
	with Whom We Are at War
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)((IV) Detainees Captured in the Theater of War Who Are Citizens of Countries with Whom We Are Not at War
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)((V) American Citizens Captured in the Theater of War and Held on U.S. Soil
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)(
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)((VII) American Citizens Captured Abroad and Held Abroad
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)(
\$ 0.10(b)(11)(b)(Status Review Tribunal
§ 6.13(b)(ii)(3)(
§ 6.13(b)(iii)	The Detainee Case of 2006-Hamdan v.
3 0.10(0)(111)	Rumsfeld
§ 6.13(b)(iii)(1)	•
§ 6.13(b)(iii)(2)	
§ 6.13(b)(iii)(3)	
§ 6.13(b)(iii)(4)	
§ 6.13(b)(iii)(5)	•
§ 6.13(c)	Military Law and Its Applicability in
3 0.10(0)	Time of Peace
§ 6.13(c)(i)	Military Personnel While in Service
§ 6.13(c)(ii)	Family Members of Military Personnel
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	and Civilian Employees
§ 6.13(c)(iii)	The Requirement that the Crime Be
	Service-Connected
§ 6.13(c)(iv)	Trial by Host Country
§ 6.13(d)	Limitations on Judicial Review of
	Military Courts by Civil Courts
§ 6.13(d)(i)	Basic Principles
§ 6.13(d)(ii)	The 1983 Changes in the Law
§ 6.13(d)(iii)	The Assumption of Collateral Review
§ 6.13(d)(iv)	Challenges to the Constitutionality of
	Military Regulations
§ 6.13(d)(v)	Abstention
	and Purpose of the Treason Clause
_	ting the Treason Clause
§ 6.15(a)	Levying War
§ 6.15(b)	Giving Aid and Comfort to the Enemy
§ 6.15(c)	The Two-Witness Principle
§ 6.15(c)(i)	Introduction

- § 6.15(c)(ii) Adherence
 § 6.15(c)(iii) The Overt Act
- § 6.15(d) Dual Nationality and Territorial Limitations
- § 6.16 Corruption of Blood and Forfeiture

CHAPTER 7 PRESIDENTIAL DOMESTIC POWER

§		cutive Privilege: Presidents and Ex-Presidents as nesses—An Historical Perspective
	§ 7.1(a)	Introduction
	§ 7.1(a) § 7.1(b)	Voluntary Appearances
	§ 7.1(b)(i)	
	§ 7.1(b)(ii	
	§ 7.1(b)(ii	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	§ 7.1(b)(iv	
	§ 7.1(b)(v	,
	§ 7.1(b)(v	
	§ 7.1(b)(v	
	§ 7.1(c)	Involuntary Appearances
	§ 7.1(c)(i)	*
	§ 7.1(c)(ii	
	§ 7.1(c)(ii	
	§ 7.1(c)(iv	
	§ 7.1(c)(v)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	§ 7.1(c)(vi	i) President Gerald R. Ford
	§ 7.1(c)(vi	ii) President Ronald W. Reagan
	§ 7.1(c)(vi	iii) President Bill Clinton
	§ 7.1(c)(ix	r) Presidential Contempt of Court
	§ 7.1(d)	An Historical Evaluation
§	7.2 Exec	cutive Privilege in the Case Law
	§ 7.2(a)	The Early Cases
	§ 7.2(b)	The Watergate Tapes Case: United States v. Nixon
	§ 7.2(c)	The Presidential Recordings and Materials Preservation Act
	§ 7.2(d)	Executive Privilege After United States v. Nixon
§	7.3 Absorbatic	olute Versus Qualified Immunity from Civil Damage
	§ 7.3(a)	The General Principles
	§ 7.3(b)	Presidential Civil Damages Immunity
	§ 7.3(c)	The Possibility of Alternative Remedies against the President
	§ 7.3(d)	The Qualified Immunity of Other Executive Officials
	§ 7.3(e)	Statutory Waivers of Immunity from Damage Claims
	§ 7.3(f)	Civil Suits against the President for Actions Outside of His Official Duties or Taken Prior to Assuming the Presidency
		•

	§ 7.3(f)(i	President Theodore Roosevelt
	§ 7.3(f)(i	i) President Harry Truman
	§ 7.3(f)(i	ii) President John F. Kennedy
	§ 7.3(f)(i	v) President Bill Clinton
§	7.4 Imp	ooundment of Funds
	§ 7.4(a)	Introduction
	§ 7.4(b)	Justifications for a Presidential Impoundment Power
	§ 7.4(c)	Reasons for Judicial Reluctance to Become Involved
	§ 7.4(d)	The Kendall Case
	§ 7.4(e)	Cases from the Nixon Presidency
	§ 7.4(f)	The Congressional Budget and Impoundment Control Acof 1974
§	7.5 The	e Pardoning Power
	§ 7.5(a)	The Common Law Background
	§ 7.5(b)	Moving Beyond the Common Law
	§ 7.5(c)	Delivery of the Pardon
	§ 7.5(d)	Self-Pardons
	5 1.0(a)	Dell'I didollo

CHAPTER 8 CONGRESSIONAL POWERS AND PRIVILEGES

- $\S~8.1~$ The Congressional Power to Investigate: Introduction
- § 8.2 The Congressional Power to Investigate and the Development of Nonstatutory, Common Law Contempt
 - § 8.2(a) Introduction
 - § 8.2(b) Distinctions between Common Law and Statutory Contempt
- § 8.3 The Congressional Power to Investigate and Nonstatutory, Common Law Contempt Procedure
 - § 8.3(a) Introduction
 - § 8.3(b) Habeas Corpus
 - § 8.3(c) Legislative Purpose
 - § 8.3(d) Authorization and Pertinency
 - § 8.3(e) Willfulness
- § 8.4 The Congressional Power to Investigate and the Development of Statutory Contempt

	of Statutory Contempt		
§	8.4(a)	The Statute	
§	8.4(b)	Legislative Purpose	
§	8.4(b)(i)	The Basic Principles	
§	8.4(b)(ii)	Motives Irrelevant	
§	8.4(c)	Authority of the Committee	
§	8.4(d)	Pertinency	
§	8.4(d)(i)	The Statutory Requirement	
§	8.4(d)(ii)	Pertinency and Relevance Distinguished	
§	8.4(d)(iii)	Proving Pertinency	

§ 8.4(e) W	Tillfulness
• . ,	, and Fifth Amendment Rights of Witnesses
§ 8.5(a)	The Fifth Amendment
§ 8.5(a)(i)	Basic Principles
§ 8.5(a)(ii)	Waiver
§ 8.5(a)(iii)	Use Immunity
§ 8.5(b)	The First Amendment
§ 8.5(b)(i)	Presence of Communications Media: the Congressional Right to Public Hearings
§ 8.5(b)(i)(1)	Basic Principles
§ 8.5(b)(i)(2)	Continuances
§ 8.5(b)(ii)	Limitations on the Congressional Power to Compel Reporter's Sources
§ 8.5(b)(iii)	Free Speech and Association Limitations on Congressional Inquiry
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(1)	The Watkins Case
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(2)	Congressional Power to Publicize Governmental Corruption
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(3)	The Sweezy Decision
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(4)	Barenblatt and the Communist Party
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(5)	Uphaus and State Investigations
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(6)	Gibson and the NAACP
§ 8.5(b)(iii)(7)	DeGregory and Stale Investigations
§ 8.5(c)	The Fourth Amendment
§ 8.5(d)	Injunctions of Congressional Subpoenas
_	or Debate Clause: Introduction
	or Debate Clause: The Early Cases
§ 8.7(a) Introdu	
•	lbourn Case
§ 8.7(c) Tenney	
	eech or Debate Clause in the 1960s
	Synthesis of the Speech or Debate Clause Il Principles
	gislative-Political Distinction
	essmen and Their Aides
_	and Earlier Case Law Distinguished
	ication of Materials Not Protected
-	<i>ki</i> , Promises of Future Acts, and the Legislative-
Polit	ical Distinction
_	ual Waiver of the Speech or Debate Privilege
	tional Waiver of the Speech or Debate Privilege
_	eech or Debate Clause and Civil Cases
	atory Statements Outside the Legislative mbers
§ 8.8(k) Search	Warrants of Congressional Offices

§	8.9 The Privilege from Arrest
	§ 8.9(a) The Basic Principles
	§ 8.9(b) Search Warrants Executed in the Capital
§	8.10 The Impeachment Power of Congress: Introduction
	§ 8.10(a) The Basic Principles
	§ 8.10(b) The Relevance of Constitutional History
	§ 8.10(c) Immunities from the Criminal Process Prior to Impeachment
	§ 8.10(c)(i) General Principles
	§ 8.10(c)(ii) Examples from History
	§ 8.10(c)(ii)(1) Vice President Burr
	§ 8.10(c)(ii)(2) Vice President Agnew
	§ 8.10(c)(ii)(3) President Nixon and the Watergate Scandal
	§ 8.10(c)(ii)(4) President Clinton
	§ 8.10(c)(iii) The Commentators
§	8.11 Impeachment and "Civil Officer of the United States"
§	8.12 Sanctions for Impeachment
§	8.13 The Standard of Proof for Impeachment
	§ 8.13(a) Introduction
	§ 8.13(b) May Congress Impeach Judges under a Lesser Standard than Other Civil Officers?
	§ 8.13(c) Proposals to Remove Judges Outside of the Impeachment Process
§	8.14 What Is An Impeachable Offense?
8	§ 8.14(a) Basic Principles
	§ 8.14(a) Basic l'Interpres § 8.14(b) When Offenses Are Committed Before Office Is Assumed
	§ 8.14(c) Limitations on the Impeachment Powers of the House
	and Senate
§	8.15 Impeachment and Judicial Review
	§ 8.15(a) Basic Principles
	§ 8.15(b) Congressional Use of Committees to Take Evidence in Impeachment Trials

CHAPTER 9 CONSTITUTIONAL LIMITATIONS ON THE ASSUMPTION OF PUBLIC OFFICE

§	9.1 Qualifications for Membership in Congress
	§ 9.1(a) The Basic Qualifications
	§ 9.1(b) The Incompatibility and Ineligibility Clauses
	§ 9.1(b)(i) The Incompatibility Clause
	§ 9.1(b)(ii) The Ineligibility Clause
	§ 9.1(b)(iii) Historical Practice
	§ 9.1(c) The Oath
§	9.2 Congressional Exclusion and Expulsion of Members
	§ 9.2(a) Historical Practice
	§ 9.2(b) The <i>Powell</i> Litigation and the Exclusion Power
	§ 9.2(c) The Exclusion Power and the Expulsion Power Compared
	§ 9.2(d) The Congressional Power to Be the Judge of the Election
	Returns and the Qualifications of Its Own Members
	Compared to the Congressional Power to Regulate
	Federal Elections
§	9.3 The Election of Members to Congress
	§ 9.3(a) Congressional Powers: An Introduction
	§ 9.3(b) State Powers
	§ 9.3(c) Congressional Powers to Protect the Right to Vote in
0	Federal Elections
8	9.4 The Appointment Power: Introduction
	§ 9.4(a) General Principles
	§ 9.4(b) Primary Officers Versus Inferior Officers
	§ 9.4(c) An "Officer of the United States"
	§ 9.4(d) When Is Reappointment and Reconfirmation Necessary?
0	§ 9.4(e) The <i>De Facto</i> Doctrine
8	9.5 Constitutional Restrictions on Congressional Appointment of Executive Officials
	§ 9.5(a) General Principles
	§ 9.5(b) Congressional Power to Set Qualifications of Appointees
	§ 9.5(b)(i) General Principles
	§ 9.5(b)(ii) Germaneness Test
	§ 9.5(c) Congress' Decision to Authorize Private Citizens to
	Sue on Behalf of the United States
	§ 9.5(c)(i) General Principles
	§ 9.5(c)(ii) Suing for Public Fines
	§ 9.5(c)(iii) Qui Tam Actions and the Appointments Clause
§	9.6 Appointment Powers of the "Courts of Law"

	§ 9.6(a)	Introduction
	§ 9.6(b)	The "No Incongruity" Requirement
	§ 9.6(c)	Due Process
	§ 9.6(d)	Court Appointed Prosecutors to Prosecute
	3 0.0(a)	Contempt of Court
	§ 9.6(d)(i)	
	§ 9.6(d)(ii	
	3 0 1 0 (05) (==	Prosecutors
	§ 9.6(e)	The Constitutionality of the Independent Counsel Provisions of the Ethics in Government Act
	§ 9.6(e)(i)	Introduction to Morrison v. Olson
	§ 9.6(e)(ii	
	•	Appointment of an Independent Counsel
	§ 9.6(e)(ii	
	§ 9.6(e)(iv	
		Executive Act
	§ 9.6(e)(v	The Appointments Clause
	§ 9.6(e)(v	i) Article III Care or Controversy
	§ 9.6(e)(v	
	§ 9.6(e)(v	
		President's Power to Remove the Independent
	6 0 0()(:	Counsel
	§ 9.6(e)(ix	
	§ 9.6(e)(x)	· ·
	§ 9.6(f)	Appointments by Article I Judges
e	§ 9.6(g)	Conclusion
§		Three-Stage Appointment Process
	§ 9.7(a)	Introduction
	§ 9.7(b)	Nomination
	§ 9.7(b)(i)	
	§ 9.7(b)(ii	
	8 0.7(b)(;;	Appointees ii) Senatorial Courtesy
	§ 9.7(b)(ii	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	§ 9.7(b)(iv § 9.7(c)	Senate Confirmation
	§ 9.7(c)(i)	
	§ 9.7(c)(ii § 9.7(c)(ii	
e	§ 9.7(d)	The Commission
§		ss Appointments
	§ 9.8(a)	In General
e	§ 9.8(b)	The Recess Appointments of Article III Judges
§		Rule-Making Power of Federal Judges and the United ates Sentencing Commission
	§ 9.9(a)	Early Rule-Making Authority
	g 3.3(a)	Larry Trule-Making Authority

United States v. Mistretta § 9.9(b) § 9.9(c) The Effective End of the Federal Sentencing Guidelines § 9.9(d) The Official End of the Federal Sentencing Guidelines: The Booker Decision The Removal Power 9.10§ 9.10(a) Introduction § 9.10(b) The Marbury Dictum § 9.10(c) The *Hennen* Analogy § 9.10(d) Removal by Heads of Departments § 9.10(e) The *Myers* Case and Removal of Executive Officials § 9.10(f) The Removal of Quasi-Legislative and Quasi-Judicial Officials § 9.10(g) Removal of Independent Prosecutors Appointed by Article III Judges § 9.10(h) Removal of Executive Officials Directly by Congress § 9.10(i) Conclusion The Electoral College—In General 9.11**Basic Constitutional Provisions** § 9.11(a) § 9.11(b) The Origins of the Twelfth Amendment State Law and the Electoral College § 9.12 § 9.12(a) Changes in the Electoral Process Limitations on State Power over the Electoral College § 9.12(b) Process § 9.12(c) Bush v. Gore and the Central Role of the State Legislature The Faithless Elector: An Historical Introduction 9.13State Power to Enforce An Elector's Pledge 9.14§ 9.14(a) **State Court Decisions** Ray v. Blair—The Constitutional Validity of An Elector § 9.14(b) Pledge The Congressional Power to Enforce Pledges by Electors § 9.15(a) Introduction § 9.15(b) Concurrent Jurisdiction § 9.15(c) Electoral Pledges and the Fourteenth Amendment § 9.16 Proposals to Modify the Electoral College and Prohibit the Electoral Winner-Take-All System Proposals for Reform § 9.16(a) § 9.16(b) Some Benefits of the Present Electoral College System § 9.17 Presidential Succession § 9.17(a) The Framers § 9.17(b) The Tyler Succession § 9.17(c) The Twentieth Amendment § 9.17(d) Nonfatal Presidential Disabilities § 9.17(e) The Solution of the Twenty-Fifth Amendment

§ 9.17(f) The Electoral College in Modern Times

§		Titles of Nob	
§	9.19	•	ations Clauses of Article I and the Seventeenth
		Amendment	
	§ 9.19	9(a)	Introduction
	§ 9.19	9(b)	Uniform Day for Federal Election
	§ 9.19	9(c)	Freedom of Association
	§ 9.19	9(d)	Term Limits
	§ 9.19	9(d)(i)	Popular Efforts to Impose Term Limits
	§ 9.19	9(d)(ii)	State Office Holders
	§ 9.19	9(d)(iii)	Federal Legislators
	§ 9.19	9(d)(iii)(1)	Introduction
	§ 9.19	9(d)(iii)(2)	The <i>Thornton</i> Decision and the
			Unconstitutionality of Term Limits Imposed
			on Federal Legislators
	§ 9.19	9(d)(iii)(3)	Unfavorable Ballot Disclosure Provisions
			Designed to Instruct Federal Legislators to
			Vote a Certain Way
§	9.20	The Natural	Born Citizenship Clause and Presidential
		Eligibility	
§	9.21	The Presiden	itial Oath

CHAPTER 10 HOW A BILL BECOMES A LAW

§	10.1 An Histor	ical Introduction
§	10.2 Sponsorsh	ip and Introduction of Legislation
	§ 10.2(a)	Sponsorship
	§ 10.2(b)	Introduction
	§ 10.2(c)	Revenue Bills—Origination Must Be in the House
	§ 10.2(c)(i)	Rationale
	§ 10.2(c)(ii)	Judicial Review
	§ 10.2(c)(iii)	The Principle in Practice
	§ 10.2(d)	Classification of Congressional Measures
	§ 10.2(d)(i)	Introduction
	§ 10.2(d)(ii)	Bills
	§ 10.2(d)(iii)	Joint Resolutions
	§ 10.2(d)(iv)	Concurrent Resolutions
	§ 10.2(d)(v)	Resolutions
	§ 10.2(e)	Executive Orders
§	10.3 Referral t	o Committee
§	10.4 Schedulin	-
	§ 10.4(a)	House and Senate Calendars
	§ 10.4(a)(i)	The House
	§ 10.4(a)(ii)	The Senate
	§ 10.4(b)	Scheduling Floor Action for Bills in the House
	§ 10.4(b)(i)	The Rules Committee
	§ 10.4(b)(ii)	Open and Closed Rules

TABLE OF CONTENTS

	§ 10.4(b)(iii)	Motion to Suspend the Rules
	§ 10.4(b)(iv)	Discharge Petition
	§ 10.4(b)(v)	Calendar Wednesday
	§ 10.4(b)(vi)	Privileged Bills
	§ 10.4(c)	Scheduling Floor Consideration for Bills in the
		Senate
	§ 10.4(c)(i)	Introduction
	§ 10.4(c)(ii)	The Majority Leader
§		es for the Consideration of Legislation on the
		er Floor
	§ 10.5(a)	Introduction
	§ 10.5(b)	House Floor Procedures
	§ 10.5(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 10.5(b)(ii)	A Typical Special Rule
	§ 10.5(b)(iii)	Committee of the Whole
	§ 10.5(b)(iv)	Floor Debate in the Committee of the Whole
	§ 10.5(b)(v)	Amendment Process in the Committee of the Whole
	§ 10.5(b)(vi)	House Debate
	§ 10.5(c)	Senate Floor Procedures
	§ 10.5(c)(i)	Introduction
	§ 10.5(c)(ii)	Floor Manager
	§ 10.5(c)(iii)	Amendment Process
	§ 10.5(c)(iv)	Limiting Debate
	§ 10.5(c)(v)	Unanimous Consent Agreements
	§ 10.5(c)(vi)	Cloture
	§ 10.5(c)(vi)(1)	The General Principles
	§ 10.5(c)(vi)(2)	Changing the Filibuster Rules by Majority Vote
	§ 10.5(d)	Alternative Senate Floor Procedures
	§ 10.5(d)(i)	Introduction
	§ 10.5(d)(ii)	Noncontroversial Bills
	§ 10.5(d)(iii)	Discharge Rule
	§ 10.5(e)	Second Chamber Action
§	10.6 Bicamera	l Conference Committee Action
	§ 10.6(a) Intr	roduction
	§ 10.6(b) Con	ference Managers
	§ 10.6(c) The	Conference Agenda
	§ 10.6(d) Con	sideration of Conference Report
		cedural Steps for Enactment of Bill Must Be within
0		ne Two-Year Term of any Given House
§		Approval
	§ 10.7(a)	Introduction
	§ 10.7(b)	The Office of Legal Counsel
	§ 10.7(c)	Presidential Approval, Veto and Override
	§ 10.7(c)(i)	General Principles

	§ 10.7(c)(ii)	Presidential Approval
	§ 10.7(c)(iii)	Presidential Veto
	§ 10.7(c)(iv)	Override
	§ 10.7(d)	The Pocket Veto
	§ 10.7(e)	The Line Item Veto
	§ 10.7(e)(i)	Historical Background
	§ 10.7(e)(ii)	Unconstitutionality of the 1996 Line Item Veto
		Statute
§		ve Veto of Executive Branch Regulations and Actions
		neral Principles
		e Chadha Decision
		erability of the Legislative Veto After <i>Chadha</i>
§		ional Provisions Governing Internal Congressional
	Busines	
	§ 10.9(a)	The Quorum Requirement
	§ 10.9(b)	Each Chamber's Power to Determine Its Rules of
	8 10 0(1)(:)	Procedure
	§ 10.9(b)(i)	General Principles
	§ 10.9(b)(ii)	Super-Majority Votes
e	§ 10.9(c)	Each Chamber's Journal of Proceedings
§		ing the Constitution
	§ 10.10(a)	Introduction
	§ 10.10(b)	The Two Methods of Constitutional Amendment
	§ 10.10(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 10.10(b)(ii)	i i
	§ 10.10(b)(iii)	
	§ 10.10(b)(iv)	The Seventeenth Amendment as a Response to
		State Calls for a Constitutional Convention

CHAPTER 11 THE COMMERCE CLAUSE AND RESTRICTIONS ON STATE REGULATORY POWERS

- \S 11.1 State Regulation Affecting Interstate Commerce—Introduction
- $\$ 11.2 State Regulation Affecting Interstate Commerce—The Gibbons Case
 - $\$ 11.2(a) $\:$ $\:$ $\:$ Gibbons and the Meaning of "Commerce Among the States"
 - § 11.2(b) The Police Power and the Origin-of-Power Question
- § 11.3 Between Gibbons v. Ogden and Cooley v. Board of Wardens
- § 11.4 The Cooley Rule of Selective Exclusiveness
- $\$ 11.5 $\it Cooley$ and the Federal Incorporation by Reference of State Laws
 - § 11.5(a) Future Incorporation
 - § 11.5(b) Congressional Authorization of State Laws
 - § 11.5(c) Conclusion
- § 11.6 The Di Santo Case and Dowling's Formulation

	§ 11.6(a) Intro	duction
	=	ce Stone's Dissent in <i>Di Santo</i>
§	-	rs over Transportation
3		Early Cases
	-	ntroduction to the Inner Political Check
	0	Later Cases
	§ 11.7(d) Sum	
§	11.8 Incoming C	
2	§ 11.8(a)	Cardozo's Opinion in <i>Baldwin</i>
	§ 11.8(b)	Crude Tax Subsidies
	§ 11.8(c)	Compensating the Taxes Compared to <i>Baldwin</i>
	§ 11.8(d)	State Burdens that Discriminate against
	3 1110(4)	Interstate Commerce
	§ 11.8(e)	The Least Restrictive Means Test
	§ 11.8(f)	State Reciprocity Requirements
	§ 11.8(g)	The Commerce Clause and Privacy
	§ 11.8(h)	Prohibition of Harmful Products
	§ 11.8(i)	Garbage as Interstate Commerce
	§ 11.8(i)(i)	The General Rule: When the Waste Processing
		Facility or Garbage is Privately Owned
	§ 11.8(i)(i)(1)	When the Waste Processing Facility or Garbage is
		Privately Owned
	§ 11.8(i)(i)(2)	When the Waste Processing Facility or Garbage
	0 44 0(1)(11)	Is Government Owned
	§ 11.8(i)(ii)	The Economics of Garbage
	§ 11.8(j)	Commerce and the Twenty-First Amendment
	§ 11.8(j)(i)	General Principles
	§ 11.8(j)(ii)	States May Not Burden Out-of-State Alcohol
		Producers to Give a Competitive Advantage to In-State Businesses
§	11.9 Outgoing C	
8		General Rule
	• . ,	
	-	argoes to Promote Local Economic Objectives argoes of Natural Resources and Wild Game and
	§ 11.9(c) Emba	
	§ 11.9(d) State	Imposed Fees on Out-of-State Residents for Use of
	200	te Recreational Facilities
		State as a Market Participant
		s Participating in the Bond Market by Issuing
		nds Exempt from State Income Taxes
	§ 11.9(g) Sumr	· ·
§	11.10 Personal	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	•	nmerce as Movement or Persons
_	-	Article IV Privileges and Immunities Clause
§	11.11 The Prin	ciple of the Inner Political Check

- § 11.11(a) Introduction: The Sounds of Silence
- § 11.11(b) Interpreting Congressional Silence
- § 11.11(c) Federal Adoption of State Regulation of Commerce

CHAPTER 12 FEDERAL REGULATION AND STATE AUTHORITY

- § 12.1 Federal Preemption: Introduction
- § 12.2 Federal Preemption: The Traditional Test
 - § 12.2(a) The Basic Test
 - § 12.2(b) The Three-Part Test of Pennsylvania v. Nelson
 - § 12.2(c) Foreign Affairs and Federal Preemption of State Laws That Sanction Foreign Countries.
- § 12.3 Federal Preemption: Comparison of Preemption Cases with Commerce Power Cases
- § 12.4 Federal Preemption: Modern Developments
 - § 12.4(a) Introduction
 - § 12.4(b) Determining Intent
 - § 12.4(c) Has Congress or the Relevant Agency Evidenced An Intent to Preempt?
 - § 12.4(c)(i) The Existence of Concurrent Regulation
 - $\S 12.4(c)(i)(1)$ The General Rule
 - § 12.4(c)(i)(2) Domestic Relations and Areas of Traditional
 - State Concern
 - § 12.4(c)(ii) Preemption by Agency Regulation
 - § 12.4(c)(iii) Implied Preemption by Federal Statute
 - § 12.4(c)(iii)(1) General Principles
 - § 12.4(c)(iii)(2) Preemption, Savings Clauses, and Ordinary
 - Preemption Principles
 - § 12.4(c)(iv) Pervasiveness in the Field
 - § 12.4(c)(iv)(1) General Principles
 - § 12.4(c)(iv)(2) Preemption and Foreign Relations
 - § 12.4(c)(v) When Federal Statutes Preempt Federal
 - Common Law
 - § 12.4(c)(vi) Reluctance to Interpret Federal Statutes to
 - Limit the Power of State Governments to
 - Regulate Their Own Governments
 - § 12.4(d) Does State Law "Actually Conflict" with Federal
 - Law?
 - § 12.4(e) Conclusion
- § 12.5 Interstate Compacts
 - § 12.5(a) The Basic Definitions
 - § 12.5(b) The Consent of Congress
 - § 12.5(b)(i) Introduction
 - § 12.5(b)(ii) How Consent Is Given
 - § 12.5(b)(iii) When Consent Is Made

TABLE OF CONTENTS

	§ 12.5(c)	Supreme Court Interpretation of Interstate Compacts
	§ 12.5(c)(i)	General Principles
	-	
	§ 12.5(c)(ii)	Using the Compact Clause to Create Federal Questions
	§ 12.5(c)(iii)	Compacts and the Scope of Judicial Relief
§		rms of State and Federal Cooperation
	§ 12.6(a) Fede	eral Encouragement of Certain State Activities
	. ,	eral Authorization of Otherwise Invalid Exercises of ate Powers
		eral Authorization of State Departure from Federal niformity
§	12.7 Interstat	·
3	§ 12.7(a)	The Articles of Confederation and Comity
	§ 12.7(a)	Full Faith and Credit
	§ 12.7(c)	The Fugitive from Justice Clause
	§ 12.7(c) § 12.7(c)(i)	General Principles
	§ 12.7(c)(ii)	Extradition from Territories
	§ 12.7(c)(ff) § 12.7(d)	The Privileges and Immunities Clause of Article
	§ 12.7(u)	IV
	§ 12.7(d)(i)	General Principles
	§ 12.7(d)(ii)	The Judicial Test
	§ 12.7(d)(iii)	Commercial Fishing and Hunting
	§ 12.7(d)(iv)	Commercial Farming
	§ 12.7(d)(v)	Recreational Sport
	§ 12.7(d)(vi)	Private Employment on Public Works Projects
	§ 12.7(d)(vii)	Access to the Courts
	§ 12.7(d)(viii)	The Practice of Law
	§ 12.7(d)(ix)	State Taxation of Nonresident Taxpayers
\mathbf{C}	HAPTER 13 S	STATE TAXATION
8	13.1 State Toy	ation—Introduction & Chapter Overview
2	8 19 1(a) Intr	

§	13.1 State Taxation § 13.1(a) Introduc	n—Introduction & Chapter Overview
8	=	alorem Property Taxes
	§ 13.2(a)	Introduction
	§ 13.2(b)	Real Property
	§ 13.2(c)	Personal Property
	§ 13.2(c)(i)	Distinction between Tangible and Intangible Personal Property
	§ 13.2(c)(ii)	Imported Goods and the Demise of the "Original Package" Doctrine
	§ 13.2(c)(ii)(1)	Imports from Abroad
	§ 13.2(c)(ii)(2)	Imports from Sister States
	§ 13.2(c)(ii)(3)	Conclusion

	§ 13.2(c)(iii)	Goods Shipped in Interstate and Foreign Commerce
	§ 13.2(c)(iii)(1)	When Commerce Begins
	§ 13.2(c)(iii)(2)	Interruption of Commerce
	§ 13.2(c)(iii)(3)	Termination of Commerce
	§ 13.2(c)(iv)	Taxation of Intangible Personal Property
	§ 13.2(d)	Taxation of Interstate Transportation and Communications Systems
	§ 13.2(d)(i)	Unitary Method of Valuation
	§ 13.2(d)(ii)	Allocation of Values of Instrumentalities of Interstate Commerce
	§ 13.2(d)(ii)(1)	Railroad Cars
	§ 13.2(d)(ii)(2)	Ships, Boats, and Barges
	§ 13.2(d)(ii)(3)	Airlines
	§ 13.2(d)(iii)	"In Lieu" Taxes, Gross Receipts Taxes, License Fees, Flat Taxes, and Other Charges Relating to the Use of Highways and Airport Facilities
	§ 13.2(e)	Taxation of Instrumentalities of Foreign Commerce
	§ 13.2(f)	Property Interests Held in Trust
§	13.3 Death Tax	xes
	§ 13.3(a)	Introduction
	§ 13.3(b)	Real Property and Tangible Personal Property
	§ 13.3(c)	Intangible Personal Property
	§ 13.3(c)(i)	Development of Constitutional Doctrine
	§ 13.3(c)(ii)	Statutory Modification of Multiple Death Taxation of Intangibles
	§ 13.3(d)	What Is Intangible Property?
	§ 13.3(d)(i)	Currency and Coin
	§ 13.3(d)(ii)	Partnership Interests
	§ 13.3(d)(iii)	Real Property and the Doctrine of Equitable Conversion
	§ 13.3(d)(iv)	Out-of-State Real Estate Held in Trust
	§ 13.3(e)	Multiple Domicile
	§ 13.3(e)(i)	The Decisions
	§ 13.3(e)(ii)	Statutory Relief
	§ 13.3(f)	Aggregation of Property by the Non-Domiciliary State in Determining Amount of Death Tax
§	13.4 Income Ta	axes
	§ 13.4(a)	General Requisites of State Jurisdiction to Tax
	§ 13.4(a)(i)	General Principles
	§ 13.4(a)(ii)	Income Taxes upon Individuals
	§ 13.4(a)(iii)	Individual Income Taxes and the Privileges and Immunities Clause
	§ 13.4(a)(iv)	Income Taxes upon Corporations

TABLE OF CONTENTS

§

§

§ 13.4(b)	Net Income from Interstate Business
§ 13.4(b)(i)	Development of Constitutional Doctrine
§ 13.4(b)(i)(1)	Domestic Corporations
§ 13.4(b)(i)(2)	Foreign Corporations
§ 13.4(b)(ii)	Formulas for Apportionment of Income—
	Requirement of Reasonable Relationship to
	In-State Activities
§ 13.4(b)(ii)(1)	The Single-Factor Formula
§ 13.4(b)(ii)(2)	Two-Factor Formulas
§ 13.4(b)(ii)(3)	Three-Factor Formulas
§ 13.4(b)(iii)	In-State Business Activity and the Northwestern States Decision
§ 13.4(b)(iv)	Congressional Response to Northwestern States
§ 13.4(b)(v)	The Single-Factor Sales Formula and the
	Moorman Manufacturing Co. Decision—A
	Backward Step
§ 13.4(c)	State Statutes Governing Division of Income of
	Interstate Business
§ 13.4(c)(i)	Specific Allocation
§ 13.4(c)(ii)	Formula Method v. Separate Accounting
§ 13.4(d)	Determining the Unitary Character of Income of
	An Interstate Business
§ 13.4(e)	Affiliated Corporations and the Unitary Rule— Interstate and Foreign Commerce
§ 13.4(e)(i)	Summary—Commerce Clause and Due Process
	Restrictions on the Computation of Unitary
	Business Income
§ 13.4(f)	Legislative Limitations upon Taxation of Income
	Derived from Interstate Commerce
§ 13.4(f)(i)	Federal Limitations
§ 13.4(f)(ii)	State Limitations
13.5 Corporate Fr	
§ 13.5(a) Introdu	
§ 13.5(b) Franch	nise Taxes by Domiciliary State
§ 13.5(c) Franch	nise Taxes by Foreign State
§ 13.5(d) Entran	ice Fees vs. Annual Franchise Tax
§ 13.5(e) Apport	ionment of Tax Base
§ 13.5(f) Subject	t of the Tax—Demise of Spector Motor
§ 13.5(g) The De	ecision in Complete Auto Transit
	ss Receipts, Sales, Use, and "Value Added" Taxes
§ 13.6(a)	License Taxes
§ 13.6(a)(i)	Introduction
§ 13.6(a)(ii)	Fixed-Fee License Taxes
§ 13.6(a)(iii)	License Taxes Based on Production
§ 13.6(a)(iii)(1)	The Application of the Complete Auto Test
	II F

	§ 13.6(a)(iv)	License Taxes Measured by Gross Receipts
	§ 13.6(a)(iv)(1)	The Washington Stevedoring Decision
	§ 13.6(a)(v)	Gross Receipts Taxes—Jurisdiction and
		Discrimination Issues
	$\S 13.6(a)(v)(1)$	General Principles
	$\S 13.6(a)(v)(2)$	Discrimination in Gross Receipts Taxes or
		Related Taxes
	§ 13.6(b)	Sales and Use Taxes
	§ 13.6(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 13.6(b)(ii)	Sales Taxes and Interstate Transactions
	§ 13.6(b)(iii)	Sales & Use Taxes Applied to the Internet Transactions ["E-Commerce"]
	§ 13.6(b)(iv)	Application of the Use Tax
	§ 13.6(b)(v)	Collection of the Use Tax through Out-of-State
		Vendors
	§ 13.6(c)	Value Added Taxes—The Trinova Decision
§		n and Equal Protection
	_	les of Equal Protection
		xamples of the Application of Equal Protection
e	Prince	-
§	Article IV	n and the Privileges and Immunities Clause of
		vileges and Immunities Test
	•	tive Applications
§	=	nd Intergovernmental Immunity
9		troduction
	• , ,	come Taxes
		les and Use Taxes
		operty Taxes
		anchise Taxes
	• , ,	eath Taxes
	•	vernmental Versus Proprietary Functions
		tergovernmental Tax Immunity and Tax Free
		Municipals After Garcia
	§ 13.9(h)(i) Int	troduction: South Carolina v. Baker
	§ 13.9(h)(ii) Ge	enesis of Immunity
	§ 13.9(h)(iii) Th	e Rise of Intergovernmental Immunity
	§ 13.9(h)(iv) Ta	x Exempt Bonds in the 1980s & 1990s
§	13.10 Prohibitory	State Taxes
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	rocess Considerations under Fourteenth
		endment
_	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	et in State Court Decisions
§		tion of American Reservation Indians
	§ 13.11(a) Introdu	
	§ 13.11(b) Proper	ty Taxes

- § 13.11(c) Business License, Gross Receipts and Sales Taxes
- § 13.11(d) Income Taxes
- § 13.11(e) Death Taxes
- § 13.11(f) Tribal Power to Tax

CHAPTER 14 INDIVIDUAL LIBERTIES—AN OVERVIEW

- § 14.1 Guarantees in the Original Text (Body) of the Constitution
- § 14.2 The Bill of Rights and Their Incorporation in the Fourteenth Amendment
 - § 14.2(a) Selective Incorporation
 - § 14.2(b) The Second Amendment
- § 14.3 The Privileges and/or Immunities Clauses
 - § 14.3(a) The Article IV Privileges and Immunities Clause
 - § 14.3(b) The Fourteenth Amendment Privileges or Immunities Clause
- § 14.4 Constitutional Constraints on Individual Actions
 - § 14.4(a) The Thirteenth Amendment
 - § 14.4(b) The Fourteenth Amendment
 - § 14.4(c) The Bill of Rights and the Fifteenth Amendment
- § 14.5 Which Individuals Are Protected by the Constitutional Guarantees?
- § 14.6 The Due Process Clauses
 - § 14.6(a) Introduction—Overview § 14.6(a)(i) Procedural Review
 - § 14.6(a)(i) Procedural Review § 14.6(a)(ii) Substantive Review
 - § 14.6(b) Examples of the Analytical Distinctions between Substantive and Procedural Due Process
 - § 14.6(b)(i) Making the Distinction in a Commercial Case
 - § 14.6(b)(ii) Sexually Dangerous Persons Laws
 - § 14.6(c) Separating Procedural & Substantive Issues in Prisoners' Rights Cases
 - § 14.6(d) The Mixing of Procedural & Substantive Issues in Some Administrative Cases
 - § 14.6(e) Separating Procedural & Substantive Issues in Punitive Damages Cases
 - § 14.6(f) The De Shaney & Flores Cases—Two Children's Rights Cases Made Easier by Separating Procedural & Substantive Issues
 - § 14.6(f)(i) The Deshaney Case
 - § 14.6(f)(ii) Flores and the Detention of Alien Juveniles
 - § 14.6(g) Sacramento v. Lewis—An Example of Problems Created by Unclear Judicial Attempts to Distinguish Procedural and Substantive Due
 - Process Principles
 - § 14.6(h) The Castle Rock Decision—The Final Rejection of

Due Process (but Not Equal Protection) Claims against Police Who Fail to Protect Individuals

§ 14.7 The Equal Protection Clause

CHAPTER 15 SUBSTANTIVE DUE PROCESS

§ 15.1 Judicial Control of Legislation Prior to the Civil War § 15.1(a) Introduction § 15.1(b) The Contract Clause § 15.1(c) The Doctrines of Vested Rights and the Police Power § 15.1(d) The Supremacy Clause and the Commerce Power § 15.1(e) Substantive Due Process § 15.2 The Growth of the Substantive Due Process Concept—1865 to 1900 § 15.3 Substantive Due Process from 1900 to 1936 § 15.3(a) The Era of Judicial Supremacy § 15.3(b) Fdr's Court Packing Proposal § 15.3(c) Civil Rights and Lochner Era Court § 15.4 Substantive Due Process Since 1937 § 15.4(a) Introduction § 15.4(b) The Demise of the "Old" Substantive Due Process § 15.4(c) Footnote 4 of Carolene Products Summary: Post-1937 Decisions and the Blending of § 15.4(d) Substantive Due Process and Equal Protection Post-1937 Decisions Regarding "Economic and Social § 15.4(e) Welfare Legislation" § 15.5 Note on the Meaning of "Liberty," Fundamental Constitutional Rights, and the Incorporation of the Bill of Rights § 15.6 Incorporation of the Bill of Rights § 15.6(a) Overview § 15.6(b) The Provisions of the Bill of Rights Which Are Incorporated § 15.7 Fundamental Rights § 15.8 The Contract Clause § 15.8(a) Introduction § 15.8(b) The Case Law § 15.8(b)(i) The Contract Clause and Chief Justice Marshall Modification of Contracts between Private § 15.8(b)(ii) Parties—The Marshall Court Modification of State Contracts—The Taney Court § 15.8(b)(iii) § 15.8(b)(iv) Modification of "Remedies" § 15.8(b)(v) The Contract Clause from 1874 to the Turn of the Century § 15.8(b)(vi) Twentieth Century Rulings—The Blaisdell Decision

The Contract Clause in the Modern Era

§ 15.8(b)(vii)

	§ 15.8(b)(viii)	The United States Trust Co. Decision—
	3 2010(2)(1111)	Modification of Government Contracts
	§ 15.8(b)(ix)	The Allied Structural Steel Decision—Modification
		of Private Contracts
	§ 15.8(b)(x)	Conclusion—Private Contracts
	§ 15.8(b)(xi)	—Government Contracts
§		rms of Restrictions on Retroactive Legislation
	§ 15.9(a)	Due Process Limitations
	§ 15.9(a)(i)	The Tests of the Due Process and Contract Clauses Compared
	§ 15.9(a)(ii)	Retroactive Emergency Legislation
	§ 15.9(a)(iii)	Curative Statutes
	§ 15.9(a)(iv)	Retroactive Tax Legislation
	§ 15.9(a)(v)	Retroactive General Legislation
	§ 15.9(a)(vi)	When the Government Modifies Its Own Contractual Obligations
	§ 15.9(a)(vii)	Summary
	§ 15.9(b)	The Ex Post Facto Clauses
	§ 15.9(b)(i)	Overview
	§ 15.9(b)(ii)	When Is a Law Penal for Ex Post Facto Purposes?
	§ 15.9(b)(iii)	Procedural Changes
	§ 15.9(c)	Bills of Attainder
§	15.10 The Ta	king of Property Interests-Eminent Domain:
	Introdu	
		verview
e		orfeitures
Ş		tions on the Exercise of Eminent Domain
§		aking" Issue
	§ 15.12(a)	Introduction
	§ 15.12(a)(i)	Overview
	§ 15.12(a)(ii)	Connolly v. Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation
	§ 15.12(a)(iii)	Uncertainty Regarding the Nature of Interests that Are Protected by the Takings Clause
	§ 15.12(a)(iv)	The Holmes-Harlan "Debate"
	§ 15.12(a)(v)	Harlan's Limited Protection for Property Use
	§ 15.12(a)(vi)	Holmes' Restriction on Government Power
	§ 15.12(a)(vii)	Summary
	§ 15.12(b)	Property Use Regulations
	§ 15.12(b)(i)	The Early Cases
	§ 15.12(b)(ii)	Federal Judicial Review of Zoning Laws and Property Use Regulations as Takings of Property
	§ 15.12(b)(iii)	Eliminating the Entire Value of Land—A Per Se Taking

	§ 15.12(b)(iv)	"Landmark" Zoning—The Penn Central Case
	§ 15.12(b)(v)	Physical Occupations—A Per Se Taking
	§ 15.12(b)(vi)	Limitations on the Owner's Right to Exclude Others
	§ 15.12(b)(vii)	Conditional Development Permits—A Special Type of "Spot Regulation"
	§ 15.12(b)(viii)	Utility Rate Regulation
	§ 15.12(c)	Emergency Actions
	§ 15.12(d)	Impairment of Use
	§ 15.12(e)	Summary
	§ 15.12(e)(i)	Factors to Consider
	§ 15.12(e)(ii)	A Hypothetical Case
	§ 15.12(e)(iii)	The Palazzolo Case
	§ 15.12(e)(iv)	The Brown Case—Tying Together Takings Clause Issues
	§ 15.12(e)(v)	Reaffirmation of the Three Factor Balancing Test
§	15.13 The "Publi	c Use" Limitation
§	15.14 A Note on	the Amount of Compensation and Compensable
	Property I	
	§ 15.14(a) When	Is Compensation "Just"
		the Taking Occurs
	§ 15.14(c) Inver	se Condemnations
	§ 15.14(d) Trans	sferable Development Rights

CHAPTER 16 STATE ACTION

- § 16.1 Introduction
 - § 16.1(a) Central Theory
 - § 16.1(b) Origins of the Problem
- § 16.2 The Public Function Concept
- § 16.3 State Commandment or Encouragement of Private Activities
- § 16.4 Mutual Contacts—Licensing, Symbiotic Relationships, Subsidies, and Other Entanglements
 - § 16.4(a) Licensing and Regulation
 - § 16.4(b) Multiple Contacts—Symbiotic Relationships
 - § 16.4(c) Government Subsidies or Aid
 - $\$ 16.4(d) $\,$ The School Desegregation and "Interdistrict" Relief Cases
- § 16.5 A Possible "Balancing Approach" to State Action Issues

CHAPTER 17 PROCEDURAL DUE PROCESS—THE REQUIREMENT OF FAIR ADJUDICATIVE PROCEDURES

I INTRODUCTION

§ 17.1 Overview

II DEPRIVATIONS OF "LIFE, LIBERTY, OR PROPERTY" FOR WHICH SOME PROCESS IS DUE

§	17.2 Life Liber	rty or Property
3		ion of the "Right-Privilege" Distinction
		cial Definition of "Life, Liberty or Property"
§	17.3 Life	oral Bermition of Ene, English of Troperty
3	§ 17.3(a) Defin	ition of "Life"
	§ 17.3(b) Term	
	§ 17.3(c) Relat	ionship of Death Penalty Cases to Due Process alysis
		h Penalty and Mental Status
		h Penalty and Age
		e use of Deadly Force
§	17.4 Liberty	v
	§ 17.4(a)	Introduction
	§ 17.4(b)	Physical Liberty
	§ 17.4(b)(i)	Overview of Due Process and Criminal Prosecutions
	§ 17.4(b)(ii)	Loss of Liberty Apart From a Criminal Conviction
	§ 17.4(b)(iii)	Post-incarceration Deprivations of Liberty— "Prisoners' Rights" Cases
	§ 17.4(b)(iv)	Conclusion
	§ 17.4(c)	Fundamental Constitutional Rights
	§ 17.4(c)(i)	Overview—Summary
	§ 17.4(c)(ii)	Termination of Family Relationships
	§ 17.4(c)(iii)	"Criminal Procedure" Decisions
	§ 17.4(c)(iv)	Citizenship
	§ 17.4(d)	Other Rights or "Liberties"
	§ 17.4(d)(i)	Introduction
	§ 17.4(d)(ii)	Professional Licenses
	§ 17.4(d)(iii)	Government as Employer
	§ 17.4(d)(iv)	Driver Licenses
	§ 17.4(d)(v)	Freedom of Action Within the Community
		· ·

§ 17.4(d)(vi) Personal Reputation
§ 17.4(d)(vii) Conclusion
§ 17.5 Property
§ 17.5(a) Introduction
§ 17.5(b) Debt Actions
§ 17.5(c) Government Benefits
§ 17.5(d) Government Employment
§ 17.5(e) Reputation Reconsidered as a Property Right
§ 17.6 Irrebuttable Presumptions

III WHAT PROCESS IS DUE? THE PROCEDURES REQUIRED BY THE DUE PROCESS CLAUSE

- § 17.8 General Principles
 § 17.8(a) Introduction
 § 17.8(b) Need for Resolution of a Factual Dispute
 § 17.8(c) Rulemaking-Legislative "Process"
 § 17.8(d) Constitutional Limitations on the Adjudicator
 - § 17.8(d) Constitutional Limitations on the Adjudicatory Process
 - $\$ 17.8(e) Choice of Law—Conflict of Law Problems
 - § 17.8(f) The Seventh Amendment—Overview
 - § 17.8(g) Right to a Fair Decisional Process and an Impartial Decision-maker
 - § 17.8(h) Notice

Introduction

§ 17.7

- § 17.8(i) Form of the Hearing or Process: The "Balancing" Test
- § 17.9 A Summary of the Major Decisional Areas

§ 17.9(a)	Loss of Physical Liberty
§ 17.9(a)(i)	Overview of the Restrictions on the Criminal
	Process—When is a Case a "Criminal" Case?
§ 17.9(a)(ii)	Appellate Process
§ 17.9(a)(iii)	Parole or Probation Revocation
§ 17.9(a)(iv)	"Prisoners' Rights" Cases

- § 17.9(a)(v) Loss of Liberty Through Civil Process § 17.9(a)(vi) Pretrial Detention of Juveniles
- § 17.9(a)(vi) Pretrial Detention of Juveniles § 17.9(a)(vii) Commitment for Mental Care
- § 17.9(a)(viii) Conclusion
- § 17.9(b) Enforcement of Debtor-Creditor Relationships
- § 17.9(c) Deprivations of Government Benefits
- § 17.9(c)(i) General Principles
- § 17.9(c)(ii) Pre-Deprivation and Post-Deprivation Hearings

IV THE RIGHT TO JUDICIAL PROCESS—ACCESS TO THE COURTS

§ 17.10 Access to Courts—A Fundamental Right?

CHAPTER 18 EQUAL PROTECTION

I INTRODUCTION TO EQUAL PROTECTION

- § 18.1 Introduction—Application to State and Federal Acts
- § 18.2 Government Classifications and the Concept of Equal Protection
 - § 18.2(a) Introduction
 - § 18.2(b) Under-Inclusive Laws & Over-Inclusive Laws
- § 18.3 An Introduction to Standards of Review Under the Equal Protection Guarantee

Bue Process Standards of Review § 18.3(a)(i) Introduction § 18.3(a)(ii) The Rational Relationship Test—Minimal Judician Scrutiny § 18.3(a)(iii) Strict Scrutiny—The Compelling Interest Test § 18.3(a)(iv) The Intermediate Test § 18.3(a)(v) Summary § 18.3(b) Is the Rationality Test Changing? § 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest § 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding Comments Concerning the Rationality Test	§	18.3(a)	Overview of the Equal Protection & Substantive
\$ 18.3(a)(ii) The Rational Relationship Test—Minimal Judician Scrutiny \$ 18.3(a)(iii) Strict Scrutiny—The Compelling Interest Test \$ 18.3(a)(iv) The Intermediate Test \$ 18.3(a)(v) Summary \$ 18.3(b) Is the Rationality Test Changing? \$ 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review \$ 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest \$ 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s \$ 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding			Due Process Standards of Review
Scrutiny § 18.3(a)(iii) Strict Scrutiny—The Compelling Interest Test § 18.3(a)(iv) The Intermediate Test § 18.3(a)(v) Summary § 18.3(b) Is the Rationality Test Changing? § 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest § 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(a)(i)	Introduction
 § 18.3(a)(iv) § 18.3(a)(v) § 18.3(b) § 18.3(c) § 18.3(c) § 18.3(d) § 18.3(e) § 18.3(e) § 18.3(f) The Intermediate Test Summary Rationality Test Changing? Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding 	§	18.3(a)(ii)	The Rational Relationship Test—Minimal Judicial Scrutiny
§ 18.3(a)(v) Summary § 18.3(b) Is the Rationality Test Changing? § 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest § 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(a)(iii)	Strict Scrutiny—The Compelling Interest Test
§ 18.3(b) Is the Rationality Test Changing? § 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest § 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(a)(iv)	The Intermediate Test
§ 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest § 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(a)(v)	Summary
Rationality Review § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest § 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(b)	Is the Rationality Test Changing?
§ 18.3(e) Economic & Social Welfare Classifications in the 1980s & 1990s § 18.3(f) "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(c)	
\$ 18.3(f) 1980s & 1990s "Mental Status" Classifications—Concluding	§	18.3(d)	Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest
	§	18.3(e)	
	§	18.3(f)	

§ 18.4 Establishing and Testing Classifications of a Law—"On It's Face," in Its "Application," or in Its "Purpose and Effect"—
The Problem of Statistics

II CLASSIFICATIONS BASED ON RACE OR NATIONAL ORIGIN

- § 18.5 Introduction
- § 18.6 Racial Discrimination Prior to the Civil War
- § 18.7 The Civil War Amendments and Racial Discrimination—An Introductory Note
 - § 18.7(a) The Text of the Amendments
 - § 18.7(b) A Capsule History
 - § 18.7(b)(i) Introduction
 - § 18.7(b)(ii) The Thirteenth Amendment
 - § 18.7(b)(iii) The Fourteenth Amendment
 - § 18.7(b)(iv) The Fifteenth Amendment
 - § 18.7(b)(v) Conclusion
- § 18.8 Classifications Based on Race or National Origin Following the Civil War
 - § 18.8(a) Introduction
 - § 18.8(b) The First Cases—Institutional Uncertainty

	§ 18.8(c)	1896–1954: the "Separate but Equal" Doctrine and Its Limitation
	§ 18.8(d)	The Modern Position on Racial Restrictions
	§ 18.8(d)(i)	The World War II Japanese "Restriction"
	γ 10.0(u)(1)	Cases—A Turning Point for "Suspect Classifications"
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)	The Rejection of Separate but Equal and Establishment of Racial Equality as a Constitutional Principle
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)(1	.) Overview
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)(2	The 1954 Brown Decision
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)(3	Denials of Equal Protection by the Federal Government
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)(4	Post-Brown Rulings
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)(5	Racial Discrimination and Voting
	§ 18.8(d)(ii)(6	_
§		entation of The Desegregation Decisions
	§ 18.9(a)	Desegregation of the Schools
	§ 18.9(a)(i)	The 1955 Brown Decision: The Rise and Fall of "All Deliberate Speed"
	§ 18.9(a)(ii)	Institutions Subject to the Desegregation Principle
	§ 18.9(a)(ii)(1	The De Jure-De Facto Distinction
	§ 18.9(a)(ii)(2	The Desegregation Principle and Private Schools
	§ 18.9(a)(ii)(3	Colleges and Universities
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)	State School Programs Relating to
	\$ 10 0(a)(;;;)(Desegregation 1) Grade-A-Year Plans
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)(
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)(
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)(3	_
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)(
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)(5) Legislative Modifications of Federal Desegregation Remedies
	§ 18.9(a)(iii)(
	§ 18.9(a)(iv)	Federal Court Remedial Powers
	§ 18.9(a)(iv)(1	
	§ 18.9(a)(iv)(2	
	§ 18.9(a)(iv)(3	
	3 10.0(a)(1V)(e	Legislation to Implement a Desegregation Decree
	§ 18.9(a)(iv)(4	4) Conclusion
	§ 18.9(b)	Desegregation of Other Facilities
§	18.10 "Benig Progr	gn" Racial Classifications—Affirmative Action
	§ 18.10(a)	Overview

§	18.10(a)(i)	Introduction
§	18.10(a)(ii)	Quota Issues
§	18.10(a)(iii)	"Involuntary Affirmative Action"—Remedying Proven Racial Discrimination
§	18.10(a)(iv)	Voluntary Affirmative Action Programs— Statutory Rulings
§	18.10(a)(v)	Voluntary Remedial Measures—Constitutional Issues
§	18.10(a)(iv)(1)	State and Local Laws
§	18.10(a)(iv)(2)	Federal Laws
§	18.10(a)(iv)(3)	Legislative Districts
§	18.10(b)	Supreme Court Decisions
§	18.10(b)(i)	The <i>J. A. Croson</i> Decision and An Overview of the Supreme Court's Ruling Regarding State and Local Affirmative Action Programs
§	18.10(b)(ii)	Race Conscious Government Policies Designed to Promote Educational Diversity
§	18.10(b)(ii)(1)	Regents of the <i>University v. Bakke</i>
§	18.10(b)(ii)(2)	The Wygant Decision—Maintenance of a Racially Integrated Faculty
§	18.10(b)(ii)(3)	Diversity in Higher Education—The University of Michigan Cases
§	18.10(b)(ii)(4)	Attempts to End De Facto Segregation in Public School Systems
§	18.10(b)(iii)	Federal Affirmative Action Programs—The Adarand, Metro Broadcasting, and Fullilove Decisions
§	18.10(b)(iii)(1)	The Adarand Decision—The "Final Word" on Federal Racial Affirmative Action?
§	18.10(b)(iii)(2)	The Fullilove Decision
§	18.10(b)(iii)(3)	The Metro Broadcasting Decision
§	18.10(b)(iv)	Race Conscious Legislative Districting

III CLASSIFICATIONS BASED ON ALIENAGE

- § 18.11 General Status of Aliens—Citizenship, Immigration, Deportation, Naturalization and Expatriation
- § 18.12 The Classification Problem
 - § 18.12(a) Overview
 - § 18.12(b) Supreme Court Decisions Before 1970
 - § 18.12(c) Supreme Court Decisions After 1970
- § 18.13 Classifications Burdening "Illegal Aliens"

IV CLASSIFICATIONS BASED ON ILLEGITIMACY

- § 18.14 Illegitimacy Classifications—Introduction
- § 18.15 Wrongful Death Actions

- Government Benefits, Inheritance and Support Rights
- § 18.16§ 18.17§ 18.18 Adoption Problems Immigration

CHAPTER 18 EQUAL PROTECTION (CONTINUED)

IV CLASSIFICATIONS BASED ON ILLEGITIMACY (CONTINUED)

§ 18.19 Conclusion

V CLASSIFICATIONS BASED ON GENDER

- § 18.20 Gender—Introduction
- § 18.21 Cases Prior to Reed v. Reed
- \$ 18.22 Definition of a Standard—From $Reed\ v.\ Reed$ to $Craig\ v.\ Boren$
- § 18.23 Decisions Under the Intermediate Standard of Review
 - § 18.23(a) Benign Classifications
 - § 18.23(b) Marital Property—Alimony
 - § 18.23(c) Family Welfare Systems
 - § 18.23(d) Worker "Dependents' Benefits"
 - § 18.23(e) Property Rights—Control of Marital Property
 - § 18.23(f) Parental Rights—Illegitimacy Cases
 - § 18.23(g) Combined Illegitimacy and Gender Classifications in Immigration and Naturalization Laws
 - § 18.23(h) Statutory Rape
 - § 18.23(i) Military Service—The Selective Service Case
 - § 18.23(j) Educational Programs
 - § 18.23(k) Conclusion
- § 18.24 Pregnancy Classifications and Irrebuttable Presumptions

VI CLASSIFICATIONS BASED ON WEALTH

§ 18.25 Wealth Classifications—Overview

VII THE RIGHT TO PRIVACY

- § 18.26 Introduction
- § 18.27 Sterilization and Contraception
- § 18.28 Marriage, Family Rights and Sexual Activity as a Part of the Right to Privacy
 - § 18.28(a) Marriage and Family Relationships
 - § 18.28(b) Sexual Activity
 - § 18.28(c) Which Relationships Are Part of the Right to Privacy?
- § 18.29 Abortion
 - § 18.29(a) An Introductory Note
 - § 18.29(a)(i) Overview

	§ 18.29(a)(ii)	"Facial Challenges" vs. "As Applied Challenges"
	§ 18.29(b)	Major Cases
	§ 18.29(b)(i)	Roe v. Wade
	§ 18.29(b)(ii)	Webster v. Reproductive Health Services—Limiting the Roe v. Wade Analytical Structure
	§ 18.29(b)(iii)	Planned Parenthood v. Casey—Reaffirming and Modifying Roe v. Wade
	§ 18.29(b)(iv)	The Partial Birth Abortion Cases
	§ 18.29(c)	Regulations of Abortion Procedures
	§ 18.29(c)(i)	Summary
	§ 18.29(c)(ii)	Vagueness of Abortion Regulations—Definitions of Viability
	§ 18.29(d)	Spouse or Parent Requirements
	§ 18.29(d)(i)	Husband-Father Consent Requirements
	§ 18.29(d)(ii)	Parent Notification or Consent Requirements— Overview
	§ 18.29(d)(iii)	Parent Notification or Consent Requirements— Supreme Court Cases
	§ 18.29(e)	Public Funding of Abortions
§	18.30 Emerging	g Issues Regarding the Right to Privacy
		amulation and Distribution of Data Concerning adividual Citizens
	§ 18.30(b) The	"Right to Die"

VIII THE RIGHT TO VOTE

•	iii iiiii iiidi.	110 1012
§	18.31 The Ele	ectoral Franchise as a Fundamental Right
	§ 18.31(a)	Introduction
	§ 18.31(b)	The 2000 Presidential Election and the Right to Vote
	§ 18.31(b)(i)	The Bush I, II & III Decisions
	§ 18.31(b)(ii)	Bush III and the Role of the Supreme Court When Reviewing State Court Determinations of the Meaning of State Law
	§ 18.31(c)	Restricting the Ballot to Interested Voters
	§ 18.31(d)	Voting Taxes
	§ 18.31(e)	Literacy Tests
	§ 18.31(f)	Physical Access to Polling Places—Inmates of Correctional Facilities
	§ 18.31(g)	Residency Requirements
	§ 18.31(h)	Restrictions Based on Party Affiliation
	§ 18.31(i)	Racial Restrictions
	§ 18.31(j)	Adjusting the Majority Requirement
§	18.32 The Rig	tht to be a Candidate
	§ 18.32(a) In	troduction
	§ 18.32(b) We	ealth Restrictions

	§ 18.32(c)	Residency Restrictions
	§ 18.32(d)	Property Ownership Requirements
	§ 18.32(e)	Party Affiliation and Demonstrated Support Requirements
	§ 18.32(f)	Racial Classifications
	§ 18.32(g)	Judicial Involvement in the Selection of Candidates for Elective Office
§	18.33 The	Right to Vote and Racial Discrimination
	§ 18.33(a)	The White Primary Cases
	§ 18.33(b)	The "Public Function" Analysis of Each Stage of the Election Process
	§ 18.33(c)	Judicial Control of Political Parties

IX THE REAPPORTIONMENT CASES AND THE RULE OF ONE PERSON, ONE VOTE

§	18.34	The Cre	ation of Justiciability
§	18.35	The Ori	gins of One Person, One Vote
§	18.36	The App	olication of One Person, One Vote
	§ 18.36	6(a)	To the Appointment of the State Governor and Other Such Officials
	§ 18.36	3(b)	To Local Government Elections
	§ 18.36	3(c)	Mathematical Precision
	§ 18.36	3(c)(i)	In Federal Elections
	§ 18.36	3(c)(ii)	In State Elections
	§ 18.36	3(c)(iii)	Who Counts?
	§ 18.36	3(c)(iv)	The Census Clause and Reapportionment
	§ 18.36	3(d)	Multimember Districts
	§ 18.36	3(e)	Political Gerrymandering

X THE RIGHT TO TRAVEL

§	18.37	The	Right to Travel Abroad
§	18.38	The	Right to Interstate Travel
	§ 18.3	8(a)	Introduction—Summary
	§ 18.3	8(b)	Early Decisions of the Court
	§ 18.3	8(c)	The Era of "Strict Scrutiny"
	§ 18.3	8(d)	State Education Benefits
	§ 18.3	8(e)	Residency Requirements for Divorce
	§ 18.3	8(f)	"Burdens" on Crossing State Lines
	§ 18.3	8(g)	Distributing Benefits Based on Length of Residency
	§ 18.3	8(h)	Conclusion

XI THE GUARANTEES OF THE BILL OF RIGHTS AS FUNDAMENTAL RIGHTS FOR EQUAL PROTECTION ANALYSIS

- § 18.39 Introduction
- § 18.40 First Amendment Guarantees
- § 18.41 Right to Fairness in the Criminal Justice System

XII INTERESTS THAT DO NOT CONSTITUTE FUNDAMENTAL RIGHTS

- § 18.42 Introduction
- § 18.43 Subsistence or Welfare Payments
- § 18.44 Housing
- § 18.45 Education
- § 18.46 Government Employment

CHAPTER 19 CONGRESSIONAL ENFORCEMENT OF CIVIL RIGHTS

- § 19.1 Introduction
- § 19.2 Section 5 of the Fourteenth Amendment: The Historical Background and the Developing Case Law
 - § 19.2(a) Introduction
 - § 19.2(b) Dictum in the Guest Case
 - § 19.2(c) The Morgan Case
 - § 19.2(d) Congress Need Not Explicitly Refer to Section 5
 - § 19.2(e) Harlan's Dissent in Morgan
- § 19.3 Section 5 of the Fourteenth Amendment: *Morgan* as Restricted by *Oregon v. Mitchell* and Subsequent Cases in its Wake
 - § 19.3(a) Introduction
 - § 19.3(b) RFRA as Applied to Federal Statutes
- § 19.4 Section 5 of the Fourteenth Amendment: Application of Section 5 to Federal Court Determinations
 - § 19.4(a) Introduction
 - § 19.4(b) The 1999 Trio of Cases
- § 19.5 Section 5 of the Fourteenth Amendment: Section 5 Power to Narrow Federal Judicial Interpretations of Equal Protection or Other Constitutional Guarantees
 - § 19.5(a) Introduction
 - § 19.5(b) Affirmative Action
 - § 19.5(c) Private Conduct and Section Five
- § 19.6 Section 2 of the Thirteenth Amendment: No State Action Requirement
 - § 19.6(a) Introduction
 - § 19.6(b) Involuntary Servitude Defined
- § 19.7 Section 2 of the Thirteenth Amendment: The Civil Rights
 Cases

```
§ 19.8 Section 2 of the Thirteenth Amendment: Section 1982 and the
          Modern Thirteenth Amendment
             The Jones Decision
   § 19.8(b) Section 1982 Used by Whites
   § 19.8(c) Statutes of Limitations
 19.9 Section 2 of the Thirteenth Amendment: Sections 1985 and
          1986
             Racial Animus
   § 19.9(a)
   § 19.9(b) Free Speech
             Abortion Clinics
   § 19.9(c)
   § 19.9(d) Section 1985(2)
   § 19.9(e) No Property Interest Required
   § 19.9(f)
             Sections 1985(1), 1985(2), 1985(3), Compared
   § 19.9(g)
             Section 1986
 19.10
          Section 2 of the Thirteenth Amendment: Section 1981 in the
          Modern Era
   § 19.10(a) Introduction
   § 19.10(b) The Runyon Case
   § 19.10(c) Moose Lodge and Runyon Compared
   § 19.10(d) Racial Discrimination by Religious Schools and Runyon
   § 19.10(e) Runyon and Freedom of Association
   § 19.10(f) Section 1981 Used by Whites
   § 19.10(g) Proving Racially Discriminatory Intent
   § 19.10(h) Statute of Limitations
   § 19.10(i) Respondent Superior Liability
          Enforcing the Fifteenth Amendment: The Early Law
 19.11
          Enforcing the Fifteenth Amendment: The Modern Era
 19.12
   § 19.12(a)
              The Voting Rights Act of 1965, the Katzenbach Case,
                 and its Progeny
              Racial Gerrymandering and Affirmative Action
   § 19.12(b)
   § 19.12(c)
              The "Clearly Erroneous" Test
§ 19.13
          An Introduction to Section 1983
          The Historical Background to Section 1983—From
 19.14
          Reconstruction to Monroe v. Pape
   § 19.14(a)
              Introduction
   § 19.14(b)
              The Monroe v. Pape Decision
§ 19.15
          Jurisdiction Under Section 1983: Generally
              Introduction
   § 19.15(a)
              U.S. Marshals and the Transport of Prisoners
   § 19.15(b)
   § 19.15(c)
              State Court Jurisdiction
   § 19.15(d)
              Exhaustion
   § 19.15(e)
              Removal
          The Basic Elements of the Section 1983 Cause of Action:
 19.16
          Introduction
```

§ 19.16(a) General Principles

Cities as "Persons" Under § 1983 § 19.16(b) States as "Persons" Under § 1983 § 19.16(c) § 19.16(d) State Officials as "Persons" Under § 1983 § 19.16(e) **Eleventh Amendment Immunity** § 19.16(f) Territories and Officers of Territories as "Persons" Under § 1983 § 19.16(g) Foreign Countries as "Persons" Under § 1983 § 19.16(h) **Jury Trial** § 19.17 The Basic Elements of the Section 1983 Cause of Action: Under Color of Law The Key Principles § 19.17(a) § 19.17(b) Federal Common Law The Basic Elements of the Section 1983 Cause of Action: § 19.18 Official Policy or Custom § 19.18(a) Custom or Usage § 19.18(b) Whether a Particular Official Has "Final" Policymaking Authority Is a Question of State Law § 19.18(c) Failure to Train Employees § 19.18(d) Inadequate Screening Prior to Hiring Employees The Basic Elements of the Section 1983 Cause of Action: § 19.19 Deprivation of Constitutional Rights The Basic Elements of the Section 1983 Cause of Action: § 19.20 Deprivation of Federal Statutory Rights § 19.20(a) Introduction § 19.20(b) The Test to Determine When § 1983 Is Available to Remedy a Statutory or Constitutional Violation Statutes Enacted Pursuant to the Spending Power 19.21 Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Introduction 19.22Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Legislative **Immunity** § 19.22(a) Introduction § 19.22(b) Local Legislators Entitled to Absolute Legislative **Immunity** § 19.22(c) When Non-Legislators Perform Legislative Acts § 19.22(d) Legislative Capacity § 19.23 Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Judicial **Immunity** § 19.23(a) **Adjudicative Functions** § 19.23(b) Nonjudicial Acts § 19.23(c) Quasi-Judicial Agencies § 19.23(d) Prospective Relief § 19.23(e) Judicial Liability for Attorney's Fees § 19.23(f) Criminal Prosecutions

Collateral Order Doctrine and Appealability

Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Prosecutorial

§ 19.23(g)

Immunity

§ 19.24

§ 19.35

§ 19.24(a) The Prosecutorial Function § 19.24(b) The Investigatory Function § 19.24(c) Acting as Witness § 19.24(d) Press Conferences § 19.24(e) Civil Rights Suits by Those Who Allege Retaliatory Prosecution Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Immunity of § 19.25 Public Defenders Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Witness 19.26**Immunity** Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: State Laws that § 19.27 Offer Absolute Immunity Qualified Immunities Under Section 1983: Introduction— 19.28Who Is Covered The Basic Principles § 19.28(a) § 19.28(b) **Functional Test** Private Individuals and Qualified Immunities § 19.28(c) § 19.28(d) Reliance of Counsel Defense 19.29 Qualified Immunities Under Section 1983: The Two-Part Test of Harlow v. Fitzgerald for Qualified Immunity in Damage Actions The Development of the Objective Test § 19.29(a) § 19.29(b) Subjective Intent of a Police Officer Does Not Invalidate an Arrest § 19.29(c) Prior Judicial Decisions Not Limited to Decisions of the U.S. Supreme Court § 19.29(d) Discretionary Duties/Outer Perimeter of the Actor's Line of Duty § 19.29(e) Collateral Appeals § 19.29(f) Statutory Waivers of Immunity from Damage Claims Appeals, Mootness, and Similar Issues Relating to § 19.29(g) Qualified Immunity 19.30 Qualified Immunities Under Section 1983: Burden of Proof 19.31 The Immunities of Governmental Units Under Section 1983: States and State Agencies § 19.32 The Immunities of Governmental Units Under Section 1983: Municipalities and Local Governmental Units § 19.32(a) Liability Rules of Pleading § 19.32(b) § 19.32(c) The Role of Qualified Immunity and Punitive Damages 19.33 Compensatory Damages and Causation Under Section 1983 19.34 Punitive Damages Under Section 1983 § 19.34(a) The Legal Principles § 19.34(b) A Snapshot of Punitive Damages in the Lower Courts

Equitable Relief Under Section 1983

§ 19.35(a) Public Law Litigation

§	§ 19.35(b) Tax 19.36 Attorney	Cases 's Fees Under Section 1983
	§ 19.36(a)	Introduction
	§ 19.36(b)	Waiver of Attorney's Fees
	§ 19.36(c)	Attorney's Fees May Exceed Damages
	§ 19.36(d)	Contingent Fee Contracts
	§ 19.36(e)	No Power to Require Attorneys to Take § 1983
		Actions
	§ 19.36(f)	The "Prevailing" Party
	§ 19.36(f)(i)	Introduction
	§ 19.36(f)(ii)	The Catalyst Theory
	§ 19.36(f)(iii)	Nominal Damages
	§ 19.36(f)(iv)	Complaint Must Be Filed
	§ 19.36(g)	Determining "Reasonableness"
	§ 19.36(g)(i)	The Basic Principles
	§ 19.36(g)(ii)	Paralegals
	§ 19.36(g)(iii)	Downward Adjustments
	§ 19.36(g)(iv)	Nominal Damages
	§ 19.36(g)(v)	Upward Adjustments in the Fee
	§ 19.36(h)	Liability for Attorney's Fees of Defendants with
		Qualified or Absolute Immunity
	§ 19.36(i)	Fees for Services of Experts in Civil Rights Cases
§	19.37 Statute	of Limitations, Survival, and Wrongful Death Under
	Section 1	
	§ 19.37(a) Intr	
		Purpose of Statute of Limitations, Section 1983 laims Treated as Tort for the Recovery of Damages
		or Personal Injuries
	§ 19.37(c) Toll	
		en Cause of Action Accrues
	•	onsistent State Statutes of Limitations
	§ 19.37(f) Sur	
	§ 19.37(g) Wro	
§		cata Under Section 1983
§	19.39 The Exh	austion Doctrine Under Section 1983
	§ 19.39(a)	The General Rule
	§ 19.39(b)	Exhaustion and Habeas Compared
	§ 19.39(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 19.39(b)(ii)	Injunctive and Damage Actions for Loss of Prisoner's Good-Time Credits
	§ 19.39(b)(iii)	Claim for Damages and Declaratory Relief Challenging <i>Procedures</i> Used to Deprive a Prisoner of Good-Time Credits
	§ 19.39(b)(iv)	Claim for Prospective Injunctive Relief Challenging Procedures Used to Deprive a Prisoner of Good-Time Credits

§ 19.39(c) Exhaustion and Parratt v. Taylor Compared

§ 19.40 Waiver of the Right to Sue Under Section 1983

CHAPTER 20 FREEDOM OF SPEECH

```
§ 20.1 Introduction
§ 20.2 The Historical Background: Introduction
§ 20.3 The English Background to the First Amendment
   § 20.3(a) Introduction
   § 20.3(b)
             Seditious Libel
   § 20.3(c)
             Prior Restraints
§ 20.4 Colonial Background
   § 20.4(a)
             The Trial of John Peter Zenger
   § 20.4(b)
              Colonial Legislative Practice
§ 20.5 Enactment of the First Amendment
   § 20.5(a) Philosophical Background
             The Alien and Sedition Acts
   § 20.5(b)
§ 20.6 The Value of Speech and the Function of the First
          Amendment
   § 20.6(a)
              Introduction
   § 20.6(b)
              John Milton
   § 20.6(c)
              John Stuart Mill
             Holmes and the Marketplace of Ideas
   § 20.6(d)
   § 20.6(e)
             Individual Self-Fulfillment
   § 20.6(f)
              Checking the Government
   § 20.6(g)
             Free Speech as a Safety Valve for Society
§ 20.7 Balancing Versus Absolutism
                  A Preferred Position for Free Speech?
   § 20.7(a)
   § 20.7(a)(i)
                  Carolene Products and a Preference for Free Speech
   § 20.7(a)(ii)
                  Justice Frankfurter and the Preferred Position of
                    Free Speech
   § 20.7(b)
                  Is Free Speech an Absolute?
   § 20.7(b)(i)
                  Comparing Harlan and Black
   § 20.7(b)(ii)
                  The Meiklejohn View
§ 20.8 The Overbreadth Doctrine
              Introduction
   § 20.8(a)
   § 20.8(b)
              The Decision in Kunz v. New York
   § 20.8(c)
              The Lewis Case
   § 20.8(d)
              The Doctrine of Substantial Overbreadth
   § 20.8(e)
              Censorial Laws, Inhibitory Laws, and Remedial Laws
                Compared
   § 20.8(f)
              Overbreadth and Commercial Speech
              Overbreadth and Standing Compared
   § 20.8(g)
   § 20.8(h)
              The Decision in Secretary of State v. Joseph H. Munson
                Co., Inc.
```

```
§ 20.9 The Void-For-Vagueness Doctrine
   § 20.9(a)
             Introduction
   § 20.9(b)
             Vagueness and Criminal Laws Generally
   § 20.9(c)
             Vagueness and the First Amendment
   § 20.9(d)
             Vagueness and Flag-Misuse Statutes
 20.10
          The Least Restrictive Means Test
 20.11
          Government Prescribed Speech, Government Subsidies for
          Speech, Unconstitutional Conditions, and Equal Protection
          Analysis
   § 20.11(a) Introduction
   § 20.11(b) Government Speech and Propaganda
              Government Required Speech
   § 20.11(c)
   § 20.11(d) Compelled Subsidization of Advertising
   § 20.11(e) Mandatory Student Activity Fees
   § 20.11(f)
              Subsidization and Unconstitutional Conditions
   § 20.11(g) Government Subsidization of the Arts
   § 20.11(h) Government Subsidies of Legal Services
              Equal Protection
   § 20.11(i)
              English as the Official Language
   § 20.11(j)
          "Clear and Present Danger" and the Advocacy of Violence or
  20.12
          Other Illegal Conduct: Introduction
 20.13
          The Holmes-Brandeis "Clear and Present Danger" Test
   § 20.13(a)
                    The Origins and Development
   § 20.13(a)(i)
                    Historical Background
   § 20.13(a)(ii)
                    The Schenck Case
                    The Gitlow Decision
   § 20.13(a)(iii)
                    The Holmes' Dissent in Gitlow
   § 20.13(a)(iv)
   § 20.13(a)(v)
                    The Whitney Case
   § 20.13(a)(vi)
                    Justice Brandeis' Concurring Opinion in Whitney
                    The Herndon Decision
   § 20.13(a)(vii)
                    Present Application in Contempt of Court Cases
   § 20.13(b)
          Reformulations of the "Clear and Present Danger" Test
 20.14
§ 20.15
          Current Status of the "Clear and Present Danger" Doctrine
   § 20.15(a) Introduction
   § 20.15(b)
              The Julian Bond Case
   § 20.15(c)
              The Watts Decision
   § 20.15(d) The Brandenburg Test
   § 20.15(e)
              The Opinion in Hess v. Indiana
              Speech Integral to Criminal Conduct
   § 20.15(f)
§ 20.16
          The Distinction Between Prior Restraint and Subsequent
          Punishment of Speech
   § 20.16(a) The Common Law Background
   § 20.16(b) The Special Problem of Obscenity
   § 20.16(c) Prior Restraint and Subsequent Punishment Compared
   § 20.16(d) Procedural Differences
```

	§ 20.16(e)	Disobeying Court Orders and Violating Statutes, Compared
	§ 20.16(f)	Judicial Predictions Regarding Effects of Speech on National Security
	§ 20.16(g)	No Injunctions Against Crimes
	§ 20.16(g) § 20.16(h)	Prior Restraints in Other Contexts
	§ 20.16(i)	Prior Restraint and Protective Orders and Discovery
	§ 20.16(j)	Distinguishing Injunctions that Are Prior Restraints from Those that Are Not
§	20.17 From	m Near to the Pentagon Papers and Beyond
·	§ 20.17(a)	The Near Decision
	§ 20.17(b)	The Pentagon Papers Case
	§ 20.17(c)	The Snepp Case and the CIA
8	-	ight of Access to the Press
9	§ 20.18(a)	The Fairness Doctrine and the Regulation of
		the Broadcast Media
	§ 20.18(a)(i)) Introduction
	§ 20.18(a)(i	
	§ 20.18(a)(i	
	§ 20.18(a)(i	v) The State Action Question
	§ 20.18(a)(v	Antitrust Considerations, Divestiture, and Free Speech
	§ 20.18(a)(v	_
	§ 20.18(a)(v	_
	§ 20.18(a)(v	
	§ 20.18(a)(i	
	§ 20.18(a)(x	<u> </u>
		Broadcast Stations
	$\S 20.18(a)(x)$	•
	$\S 20.18(a)(x)$	ri)(1) Municipal Restrictions on Cable Access
	§ 20.18(a)(x	ci)(2) Economic Regulations of Cable
	§ 20.18(a)(x	ri)(3) The "Must-Carry Provisions" of Cable Regulation
	§ 20.18(a)(x	•
	§ 20.18(a)(x	
	§ 20.18(a)(x	
	§ 20.18(b)	The Fairness Doctrine and the Regulation of Traditional Print Media
	§ 20.18(b)(i	
	§ 20.18(b)(i	
	§ 20.18(b)(i	
	3 20.10(D)(I	Billboards

	§ 20.18(b)(iv)	No Right of Access to Utility Companies'
e	00 10 A D' 14	Billing Envelopes
§	20.19 A Right Environ	of Access by the Press—Speech in a Restricted
	§ 20.19(a)	
		Speech and Press Clauses Compared Prison Cases
	§ 20.19(b)	
	§ 20.19(b)(i) § 20.19(b)(ii)	Introduction Regulations Reasonably Related to Legitimate
	§ 20.19(D)(II)	Penological Interests
	§ 20.19(c)	Open School Board Meetings
	§ 20.19(d)	The Right of Publicity
	§ 20.19(d) § 20.19(e)	Access to Trial Evidence
	§ 20.19(f)	Press Access to Report News Regarding Wars
	§ 20.19(f) § 20.19(f)(i)	The General Rule
	=	Gulf War
	§ 20.19(f)(ii)	
2	§ 20.19(g)	Exit Polls
·		titrust Laws
§	20.21 Labor I	
§	20.22 Tax Lav	
		scriminatory Taxes
e		e "Son of Sam" Law
•		ess and the Criminal Justice System: Introduction
§		al Justice and the Protection of Confidential Sources
		anzburg v. Hayes and a Reporter's Privilege
	0	ate Shield Laws
		ield Laws, the Sixth Amendment, and the <i>Farber</i> Case
	§ 20.24(d) A	Reporter's Privilege and Civil Cases
		ewspaper's Breach of a Promise of Confidentiality
	•	arch Warrants of Newsrooms
		ademic Freedom and Confidentiality of Tenure
		Review Process
§		Protective Orders and the Press
	§ 20.25(a)	Introduction
	§ 20.25(b)	Pre-trial Publicity, and Cameras in the Courts
	§ 20.25(c)	Free Press and Fair Trials
	§ 20.25(c)(i)	The Sam Sheppard Case and the Role of Protective Orders
	§ 20.25(c)(ii)	The Nebraska Press Decision and Protective Orders
	§ 20.25(c)(iii)	The Gentile Case—Controlling Lawyers and the "Substantial Likelihood of Material Prejudice" Test
	§ 20.25(c)(iv)	Attorney Discipline Cases
	§ 20.25(c)(v)	The "Public Record" Exception and the Safe
		Harbor of ABA Model Rule 3.6

	\$ 20.25(c)(vi) \$ 20.25(c)(vii) \$ 20.25(c)(viii) \$ 20.25(c)(ix) \$ 20.25(c)(x) \$ 20.25(c)(xi) \$ 20.25(c)(xii)	The Right to a Public Trial and the Gannett Case The Richmond Case The Globe Newspaper Decision Voir Dire Proceedings: The Press-Enterprise Test Witnesses' Disclosure of His Own Testimony Before the Grand Jury Discovery in Civil Cases Suppression of the Records in Civil Cases
	§ 20.25(c)(xiii)	First Amendment Presumption of Public Trials in Civil Cases
	§ 20.25(d)	Civil Liability When the Media Broadcasts the Contents of an Illegally Intercepted Cellular Phone Conversation
_		of Commercial Speech: Introduction
_		the Commercial Speech Doctrine
	20.28 Subsequer Doctrine	at Development of the Commercial Speech
§		Commercial" Speech?
	§ 20.29(a) The S	Search for a Test
	§ 20.29(b) Speed	th that Proposes a Commercial Transaction
	§ 20.29(c) The N	Noncommercial, Political Speech of Corporations
§	20.30 Rationales	for, and Criticisms of, the Commercial Speech
	Doctrine	
§		rn Commercial Speech Doctrine
	§ 20.31(a)	Introduction: the Central Hudson Test
	§ 20.31(a)(i)	The Four-Part Test of Central Hudson
	§ 20.31(a)(ii)	The "Least Restrictive Means" Test
	§ 20.31(b)	Specific Problem Areas
	§ 20.31(b)(i)	Introduction
	§ 20.31(b)(ii)	Advertising Illegal Activities
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)	Advertising Legal Activities
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(1)	Advertisements for Abortions
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(2)	Advertising Prescription Drug Prices
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(3)	Advertising Compounded Drugs
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)	Truthful Advertising of Harmful or Risky Products
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(I	Introduction
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(I	I) The <i>Posadas</i> Case
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(I	
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(Γ	V) The <i>Posadas</i> Dissent
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(V	
	§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(V	

§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)	(VII)	Liquor Advertisements
§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)		Restrictions on Tobacco Advertising
§ 20.31(c)		Compelled Subsidization of Generic Advertising
§ 20.31(d)		Attempts to Ban For Sale Signs
§ 20.31(e)		Bans on Contraceptives
§ 20.31(f)		Advertising or Marketing Efforts of Speech Where the Underlying
		Activity Is Fully Protected by the First Amendment
§ 20.31(g)		Problems Related to Lawyer
3 20.01(g)		Advertising
§ 20.31(g)(i)		Nonmisleading Speech
§ 20.31(g)(ii)		Targeted Direct Mail
§ 20.31(g)(iii)		Targeted Direct Mail Within 30 Days of an Accident
§ 20.31(g)(iv)		Advertising that a Lawyer is a "Specialist" or "Certified"
$\ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ $		Lawyer's Designation as Certified Public Accountant and Certified
		Financial Planner
§ 20.31(g)(vi)		Disclosure Requirements
§ 20.31(g)(vii)		Limitations on Rules Compelling
3		Disclosure
§ 20.31(g)(viii)		Solicitation of Legal Business
§ 20.31(g)(ix)		Comparison of Lawyer Solicitation Cases With Accountant Solicitation
		Cases
§ 20.31(g)(x)		Commercial Speech and Trade Names
§ 20.31(h)		News Racks on Sidewalks
§ 20.31(i)		Regulated Access to Information in the
00 20 Tibal I	ion of Du	Government's Hands
		rivacy, and Lies: Introduction Values in Conflict
•		
§ 20.32(b) The § 20.32(c) Lies		Group Libei
		Sullivan and Libel of a Public Official
§ 20.33(a)		Junioun and Liber of a 1 ubile Official
§ 20.33(a)(i)		al Background
§ 20.33(a)(ii)		Under New York Times
§ 20.33(a)(iii)		rement of New York Times "Malice"
§ 20.33(b)	_	Times Scienter
§ 20.33(b)(i)	Introduction	
§ 20.33(b)(ii)	Defining "l	Reckless Disregard"
§ 20.33(c)	Burden of	

§

§

	\$ 00 00(-)(:)	Ciii
	§ 20.33(c)(i)	Convincing Clarity
	§ 20.33(c)(ii)	Summary Judgment and Directed Verdicts
	§ 20.33(c)(iii)	Appellate Review
	§ 20.33(c)(iv)	Discovery of Editorial Thought Processes
	§ 20.33(c)(v)	Assertions of Fact versus Statements of Opinion
	§ 20.33(c)(vi)	The Single Publication Rule
	§ 20.33(c)(vii)	Fabricated Quotations
	§ 20.33(d)	Public Officials
	§ 20.33(d)(i)	Candidates for Public Office and Non-elected Public Officials as "Public Officials"
	§ 20.33(d)(ii)	The Test for "Public Official"
	§ 20.33(e)	Actual Damages, Punitive Damages, Right of Reply, and Injunctive Relief
	§ 20.33(e)(i)	Punitive Damages
	§ 20.33(e)(ii)	Actual Damages
	§ 20.33(e)(iii)	The Libel-Proof Plaintiff
	§ 20.33(e)(iv)	Rights of Reply
	§ 20.33(f)	Emotional Distress
§	20.34 Libel of 1	Public Figures
§	20.35 Private I	ndividuals
	§ 20.35(a)	Time, Inc. v. Hill
	§ 20.35(b)	Gertz v. Robert Welch, Inc.
	§ 20.35(b)(i)	Private Figures Who Are Public Figures for Certain Purposes
	§ 20.35(b)(ii)	The Burden of Proof Standard Against Private
		Persons
	§ 20.35(b)(iii)	Actual Damages and Punitive Damages
	§ 20.35(c)	Time, Inc. v. Firestone
	§ 20.35(d)	Dun & Bradstreet, Inc. v. Greenmoss Builders, Inc.
	§ 20.35(d)(i)	The Issue
	§ 20.35(d)(ii)	The Powell Plurality: Speech Involving Matters of Public Concern
	§ 20.35(d)(iii)	Public Officials and Matters Not of Public Concern
	§ 20.35(d)(iv)	The Burger and White Opinions
	§ 20.35(d)(v)	The Dissent
	§ 20.35(d)(vi)	The Future of the "Public Concern" Doctrine
§	20.36 Rights of	Publicity and Rights of Privacy
	§ 20.36(a) Pub	lication of "Private" Truthful Details
	§ 20.36(b) The	Right of Publicity
	§ 20.36(c) Free	Speech and Copyright Laws
	§ 20.36(d) Copy	yright Protection for a <i>Limited</i> Time
		mercial Information and Defamation
	§ 20.36(f) Fals	e Light Privacy Cases
§		Words and Hostile Audiences: Introduction

§		ating Words and Hostile Audiences: The Doctrine
§		sequent Modifications in the Fighting Words and Hostile
0		ience Doctrines
	§ 20.39(a)	Limiting Chaplinksy
	§ 20.39(b)	Content Based Fighting Words—the Problem of Hate Speech
	§ 20.39(c)	Title VII and Sexually Derogatory Fighting Words
	§ 20.39(d)	Intent to Intimidate and Threaten: the Case of Cross Burnings
	§ 20.39(e)	Intent to Intimidate and Threaten: Pickets at Military Funerals
§	20.40 The	Present Status of the Fighting Words and Hostile
		ience Doctrines
§		Freedom to Associate and not to Associate
	§ 20.41(a)	The Right of Association as Derived from Freedom of Speech and Assembly
	§ 20.41(b)	The Three Separate Aspects of the Right of Association
	§ 20.41(c)	The Roberts Decision
	§ 20.41(d)	The Right of Association, the Boy Scouts, and Homosexuality
	§ 20.41(e)	The Continuum of Associational Rights
	§ 20.41(f)	Student Organizations
	§ 20.41(g)	Mandatory Student Activity Fees
	§ 20.41(h)	Group Activity to Obtain Counsel
	§ 20.41(i)	Prohibition of Write-in Votes
	§ 20.41(j)	Prohibition of Fusion Candidates and Protecting the
	\$ 00 41(l-)	Two Party System
	§ 20.41(k)	Blanket Primaries
	§ 20.41(l)	Semi-Closed Primaries
	§ 20.41(m)	State-Imposed Age Limits on Entrance to Dance Halls Governmental Refusal to Subsidize Associational
	§ 20.41(n)	Interests
	§ 20.41(o)	Inquiry into Beliefs in Capital Cases
	§ 20.41(p)	The Right Not to Associate
§		lic Employment Restrictions and the Freedom of
		ociation
	§ 20.42(a)	Political affiliation
	§ 20.42(a)(i	
	§ 20.42(a)(i	Political Reasons
	§ 20.42(a)(i	<u>-</u>
	§ 20.42(a)(i	
	§ 20.42(b)	Exercise of the Fifth Amendment
	§ 20.42(b)(i	The Right to Plead the Fifth

	<pre>\$ 20.42(b)(ii) \$ 20.42(c) \$ 20.42(d) \$ 20.42(e)</pre>	Use Immunity National security restrictions Restrictions on Extra-Judicial Speech of Judges Restrictions on a Judge's Judicial Speech and Judicial Campaign Speech
	§ 20.42(e)(i) § 20.42(e)(ii)	Judicial Speech While on the Bench Judicial Speech While Campaigning for Judicial Office
§	20.43 Regulatio	on of Labor Organizations
§	_	ons on Entry Into the Bar
§	20.45 Regulatio	on of the Time, Place, and Manner of Speech in aces and the Public Forum: Introduction
§	Injunction	Schemes Implemented by Administrators and ns Issued by the Courts
	§ 20.46(a) Intro	oduction
	De	en an Administrator Has Excessive Discretion to eny a License
		ninal License Fees
		en a Court Enjoins Speech in the Public Forum
§		le Time, Place, and Manner Restrictions on
		Vithout Regard to Content
	§ 20.47(a)	Introduction
	§ 20.47(b)	Regulation of Sound and Noise
	§ 20.47(c)	Where the Speech Takes Place—The Degrees of Public Forum
	§ 20.47(c)(i)	The Caselaw leading to <i>Perry</i>
	§ 20.47(c)(ii)	The Three Categories of Public Forum: The Analysis in <i>Perry</i>
	§ 20.47(d)	Applying the <i>Perry</i> Analysis
	§ 20.47(d)(i)	The General Rule
	§ 20.47(d)(ii)	Public Sidewalks and Parks
	§ 20.47(d)(iii)	News Racks on Public Sidewalks
	§ 20.47(d)(iv)	Residential Picketing
	§ 20.47(d)(v)	Public Street Posts
	§ 20.47(d)(vi)	Postal Property
	§ 20.47(d)(vii)	Aggressive Begging on the Public Streets
	§ 20.47(d)(viii)	Private Meetings
	§ 20.47(d)(ix)	Military Bar Letters
	§ 20.47(d)(x)	Charitable Solicitation on Government Property
	§ 20.47(d)(xi)	School Assemblies
	§ 20.47(d)(xii)	School Newspapers
	§ 20.47(d)(xiii)	School Buildings, After Hours
	§ 20.47(d)(xiv)	State University Funding of Student Organizations, Including Student Religious Groups

_	20.47(d)(xv)	Prisons
_	20.47(d)(xvi)	Airports
_	20.47(d)(xvi)(1)	Non-Public Forum
_	20.47(d)(xvi)(2)	Anti-Solicitation Prohibition
	20.47(d)(xvi)(3)	Distribution of Literature
§	20.47(e)	Content-Based Restrictions in the Areas Surrounding Polling Places
§	20.47(f)	Injunctions of Protests in the Public Forum: Abortion Clinics
§	20.47(f)(i)	When Courts May Enjoin
§	20.47(f)(ii)	Injunctions and the Requirement of Content Neutral Speech
§	20.47(f)(iii)	Evaluating a Content Neutral Injunction
§	20.47(f)(iv)	36 Foot Buffer Zone to Keep Streets Open
§	20.47(f)(v)	36 Foot Buffer Zone as Applied to Private Property
§	20.47(f)(vi)	Noise Restrictions
§	20.47(f)(vii)	Ban on "Images Observable"
§	20.47(f)(viii)	300 Foot No Approach Zone
§	20.47(f)(ix)	300 Foot Residential Zone
§	20.47(f)(x)	Standing and the "In Concert" Restriction
§	20.47(f)(xi)	Freedom of Association
§	20.47(f)(xii)	Fixed and Floating Buffer Zones
§	20.47(f)(xiii)	Statutes Regulating Abortion Protests
§	20.47(g)	Regulation to Prevent Fraud
§	20.47(g)(i)	Anonymity
§	20.47(g)(ii)	Lobbying and Disclosure
§	20.47(g)(iii)	Child Custody Disputes and Parent-Child
		Speech
	20.47(g)(iv)	Fraud
	20.47(g)(v)	Allegedly Pejorative Labeling Requirements and Disclosure of Foreign Origin
_	20.47(h)	Zoning Regulations
§	20.47(h)(i)	Geographic Restrictions on Speech-Related Activities
§	20.47(h)(ii)	Restrictions on Billboards
§	20.47(i)	User Fees and Hold Harmless Agreements
20	0.48 Symbolic S	peech: Introduction
20		a Test for First Amendment Protection for
		peech and the Role of Improper Legislative and ative Motivation
§	20.49(a)	The Basic Test of O'Brien
§		School Related Speech
_		School Armbands
_		Student Speech at School Assemblies
o		

	§ 20.49(b)(iii)	Drug Promotion Near School Grounds
	§ 20.49(c)	License Plate Desecration
	§ 20.49(d)	Flag Burning
	§ 20.49(d)(i)	Flag Desecration Statutes: The Early Decisions
	§ 20.49(d)(ii)	Texas v. Johnson and its Progeny
	§ 20.49(d)(iii)	Hate Crimes Compared to Flag Burning
	§ 20.49(d)(iv)	Comparison With Soviet Legislation on "Discrediting" a Public Official
	§ 20.49(e)	Book Banning in Public Schools and the Problem of Motivation
	§ 20.49(f)	Selective Enforcement
	§ 20.49(g)	Selective Enforcement Defense Unavailable to Illegal Alien Being Deported
	§ 20.49(h)	Group Boycotts
	§ 20.49(i)	Conclusion
§	20.50 Regulation	on of the Electoral Process by Restrictions on
		n Financing and by Limitations of Political Activity ment Employees: Introduction
§		on of Campaign Financing
Ð	§ 20.51(a)	Introduction
	§ 20.51(b)	Campaign Contributions and Expenditures
	§ 20.51(b)(i)	Contributions in General
	§ 20.51(b)(ii)	Limitations on Campaign Contributions in Light of Inflation
	§ 20.51(b)(iii)	Expenditures
	§ 20.51(b)(iv)	The Political Speech of Corporations and Other Entities
	§ 20.51(b)(v)	Independent Expenditures by Political Action Committees and Corporations
	§ 20.51(b)(v)(1)	Political Action Committees and Nonprofit Corporations.
	§ 20.51(b)(v)(2)	Campaign Restrictions on the Independent Expenditures of Corporations
	§ 20.51(b)(vi)	The Bipartisan Campaign Reform Act of 2002
	§ 20.51(c)	Disclosure and Reporting Requirements
	§ 20.51(c)(i)	Protecting the Privacy of Contributors
	§ 20.51(c)(ii)	The Political Party Expenditure Provision of the Federal Election Act of 1971
	§ 20.51(d)	The Bipartisan Campaign Reform Act of 2002
	§ 20.51(d)(i)	Introduction
	§ 20.51(d)(ii)	The Holding: In General
	§ 20.51(d)(iii)	The Holding: In Specifics
	§ 20.51(d)(iv)	Soft Money
	§ 20.51(d)(iv)(1)	Introduction
	§ 20.51(d)(iv)(1) § 20.51(d)(iv)(2)	National Party Committees' Use of Soft Money

	§ 20.51(d)(iv)(3)	State and Local Party Committees and Soft Money
	§ 20.51(d)(iv)(4)	Party Solicitations for, and Donations to, § 501(c) and § 527 Organizations
	§ 20.51(d)(iv)(5)	Federal Candidates and Officeholders, and Soft Money
	§ 20.51(d)(iv)(6)	State and Local Candidates and Officeholders and Soft Money
	§ 20.51(d)(v)	Electioneering Communications
	§ 20.51(d)(vi)	Disclosure
	§ 20.51(d)(vii)	"Choice Provision"
	§ 20.51(d)(viii)	Coordination
	§ 20.51(d)(ix)	Contributions from Minors
	§ 20.51(d)(x)	Conclusions
	§ 20.51(d)(x)(1)	Protections for Incumbency
	§ 20.51(d)(x)(2)	Implementation
	§ 20.51(d)(x)(3)	Facial and As Applied Challenges after
		$McConnell\ v.\ \widetilde{FEC}$
	§ 20.51(d)(x)(4)	Expenditure Limits After McConnell v. FEC
	§ 20.51(d)(x)(5)	Contribution Limits After McConnell v. FEC
	§ 20.51(d)(x)(6)	Millionaire's Amendment
§	20.52 Regulation o	f Political Activity of Government Employees
	§ 20.52(a) Introdu	ction
	Matte	Rules and Public and Private Criticism on ers of Public Concern by Government Employees
		rden of Proof and the Employer's Duty to Act onably
	Gover	tions on the Compensation Earned by rnment Employees for Making Speeches and
		ng Articles
§	•	d Petition: Introduction
		gna Carta
		nincy Adams and Petitioning the Government
e		ration into the Fourteenth Amendment
§	•	d Petition: The Basic Legal Principles
	•	croduction
		onymous Membership
		curing Legal Advice and Suing
		phibitions on the Use of Paid Personnel to Circulate Initiative Petitions
		e Noerr-Pennington Doctrine
	0 (-/(/	roduction
	• • • • • •	am Actions
		nspiracy Laws and the <i>Noerr-Pennington</i> Doctrine

	§ 20.54(f)	Liability of a Member of an Association for the
	g ···· ()	Torts of the Association
	§ 20.54(g)	Speech and Assembly Compared
	§ 20.54(g)(i)	Introduction
	§ 20.54(g)(ii)	Time, Place and Manner Restrictions
	§ 20.54(g)(iii)	Content Regulation
	§ 20.54(g)(iv)	Assemblies in Special or Geographic Situations
§	20.55 The Spec	ial Case of Assemblies Related to Labor Disputes
	§ 20.55(a) Gen	eral Principles
		ondary Boycotts
_		y: Introduction
	20.57 Obscenity	
	20.58 The Impl	
§		elopment of the Case Law Under <i>Roth</i>
	§ 20.59(a) The	-
		Redrup Approach
§		er Decision
		Three-Part Miller Test
		Third Element of the Miller Test
		Second Element of the Miller Test
		First Element of the Miller Test
e		Jenkins Decision
§		Considerations in Light of the <i>Miller</i> Case
	§ 20.61(a)	Private Possession
	§ 20.61(b)	Protection of Minors
	§ 20.61(b)(i)	Appealing to the Prurient Interests of Minors
	§ 20.61(b)(ii) § 20.61(c)	Child Abuse and Child Pornography Prior Restraint
	§ 20.61(c)(i)	Injunctions and Licenses
	§ 20.61(c)(ii)	Search Warrants
	§ 20.61(c)(iii)	Licensing of Sexually Oriented Businesses
	§ 20.61(c)(iv)	Forfeiture of Defendant's Assets in a RICO
	3 20.01(0)(11)	Prosecution
	§ 20.61(d)	Zoning Laws and Public Exhibition of "Adult" Non-Obscene Material
	§ 20.61(d)(i)	Concentrating and Dispersing Adult Businesses
	§ 20.61(d)(ii)	Closures of Businesses Used as Places of
	•	Prostitution
	§ 20.61(e)	Obscenity and the Twenty-First Amendment
	§ 20.61(e)(i)	The Early Cases
	§ 20.61(e)(ii)	Rejecting the View that the Twenty-First Amendment Affects the Application of the First Amendment
	§ 20.61(f)	Non-Pictorial Obscenity
	§ 20.61(g)	Use of Experts

National versus Local Standards
General Principles
The Third Prong of the <i>Miller</i> Test, the Value of a Work, and Contemporary Community Standards
Role of the Jury after Miller
Burden of Proof
Feminism and Pornography
Nude Dancing
Sexually Oriented Material on Broadcast or Cable Channels
The Search for Standards
Cable Channel Blocking, and the "Least Restrictive Means"
Sexually Oriented Material on the Internet
Videos and Other Depictions of Animal Cruelty
Violence & Video Games

CHAPTER 21 FREEDOM OF RELIGION

I INTRODUCTION

- $\$ 21.1 The Natural Antagonism Between the Two Clauses $\$ 21.1(a) Introduction
 - § 21.1(b) Accommodation of Religion
 - § 21.1(b) Accommodation of ivergion
 - § 21.1(c) "Play in the Joints" Between the Clauses
- § 21.2 The Appeal to History

II THE ESTABLISHMENT CLAUSE

21.3 Introduction	on		
§ 21.3(a) Stand	ards Adopted by the Court		
§ 21.3(b) Taxes	and the Religion Clauses		
	t Entanglement with Religion—Delegation of islative Power		
§ 21.3(d) The U	Jse of History		
§ 21.3(e) Religi	ous Displays and Public Prayer		
§ 21.4 Aid to Religious Institutions			
§ 21.4(a)	Primary and Secondary Schools		
§ 21.4(a)(i)	Introduction		
§ 21.4(a)(ii)	Student Transportation		
§ 21.4(a)(iii)	Textbooks		
§ 21.4(a)(iv)	Tax Exempt Status for Religious Organizations		
§ 21.4(a)(v)	Other Forms of Aid to Religiously Affiliated Schools or Their Students		
§ 21.4(a)(vi)	Reimbursement of Parochial Schools for Grading State Tests and Reporting Data to the State		
§ 21.4(a)(vii)	Tuition Tax Credits or Deductions		
§ 21.4(a)(viii)	Secular Instruction and Secular Services for Religious School Students: the 1997 Rejection of the "Assumptions" used by the Court in 1985		
§ 21.4(a)(ix)	Educational Aid to Handicapped Students		
§ 21.4(a)(x)	Tuition Voucher Programs		
§ 21.4(a)(xi)	Conclusion		
§ 21.4(b)	Aid to Colleges and Universities		
§ 21.4(c)	Other Issues in Aid to Religious Institutions		
§ 21.4(c)(i)	Payments Under Programs Later Held Invalid		
§ 21.4(c)(ii)	Aid to Schools that Discriminate on the Basis of Race		
§ 21.4(c)(iii)	State Constitutional Restrictions		
	\$ 21.3(a) Stand \$ 21.3(b) Taxes \$ 21.3(c) Direct Leg \$ 21.3(d) The U \$ 21.3(e) Religi 21.4 Aid to Religi 21.4 (a)(i) \$ 21.4(a)(ii) \$ 21.4(a)(iii) \$ 21.4(a)(vii) \$ 21.4(a)(vii) \$ 21.4(a)(vii) \$ 21.4(a)(viii) \$ 21.4(a)(viii) \$ 21.4(a)(viii) \$ 21.4(a)(xii) \$ 21.4(a)(xii)		

NAL LAW
by
itutions
of the
poses
sly
. 1
cial
ent

IV OTHER ESTABLISHMENT—FREE EXERCISE PROBLEMS

8	21.10	Sunday Closing Laws
§	21.11	Inquiries into Religious "Frauds"
§	21.12	State Involvement in Ecclesiastical Disputes
§	21.13	Legislative Action to End Religious Discrimination in
		Private Employment
§	21.14	Prohibiting "Ministers" from Holding Public Office
§	21.15	Regulation of the Employment Practices of Religious

§ 21.15 Regulation of the Employment Practices of Relig Organizations

§ 21.16 Direct Regulation of Religious Organizations

CHAPTER 22 NATURALIZATION AND CITIZENSHIP

- § 22.1 Introduction
- § 22.2 Admission of Aliens into the United States
 - § 22.2(a) The Chinese Exclusion Case
 - § 22.2(b) Early Federal Statutes
 - § 22.2(c) Admission and Free Speech
 - § 22.2(d) Admission and the Rights of Illegitimates
- § 22.3 Immigration and Acquisition of Citizenship
 - § 22.3(a) Born in the United States
 - § 22.3(b) Naturalization
 - § 22.3(c) The Distinction Between Naturalization Inside of the United States and Naturalization Outside of the United States
- § 22.4 Voluntary Expatriation
 - § 22.4(a) The Basic Rule
 - § 22.4(b) Rules of Evidence
- § 22.5 Involuntary Expatriation of One Born or Naturalized in the United States
- § 22.6 Involuntary Expatriation of One Born and Naturalized Outside of the United States
- § 22.7 Deportation of Aliens
 - § 22.7(a) The General Rule
 - § 22.7(b) Procedural Due Process
 - § 22.7(c) Bail or Parole Pending Deportation
 - § 22.7(d) Selective Enforcement Defense Unavailable to Illegal Aliens Being Deported
 - § 22.7(e) Deportation versus Exclusion for a Permanent Alien
 - § 22.7(f) When a Resident Alien Becomes Subject to Exclusion
 - § 22.7(g) Deportation and the Rights of Illegitimates

CHAPTER 23 THEORIES AND METHODS OF CONSTITUTIONAL CONSTRUCTION AND INTERPRETATION IN THE CASE LAW AND THE LITERATURE

23.1 Introduction 23.2The Movement Away From Natural Law and Contractual Theorists Sociological Jurisprudence 23.323.4 Realist Jurisprudence 23.5 Neutral Principles or Process-Oriented Jurisprudence § 23.5(a) Legal Realism Versus Neutral Principles § 23.5(b) The Interpretivist School and Originalism Value-Oriented Jurisprudence and the "Living § 23.5(c) Constitution" Neutral Principles as Related to Legal Realism § 23.5(d) 23.6 The Historical Conditions and Circumstances Leading to the Constitution § 23.6(a) Introduction § 23.6(b) The Union Before the Constitution of 1787 § 23.6(b)(i) Introduction Commercial Rivalries § 23.6(b)(ii) § 23.6(b)(iii) Foreign Affairs The Central Government's Role Under the § 23.6(c) Constitution of 1787 § 23.6(c)(i) Introduction § 23.6(c)(ii) **Enumerated Powers** § 23.6(c)(iii) State Powers 23.7 The Debates in the Constitutional Convention and in Congress 23.8 Principles of the Common Law 23.9 Principles of Existing Law Principles of Interpretation: The Duty to Avoid 23.10Constitutional Issues Techniques to Avoid Deciding § 23.10(a) § 23.10(b) Severability § 23.10(c) Constitutional Doubt Principles of Interpretation: Reasonable Interpretation of 23.11the Constitution's Intent and Meaning Principles of Interpretation: Other Laws and Instruments 23.12§ 23.12(a) Introduction § 23.12(b) Commerce Clause § 23.13 Principles of Interpretation: Construction as Single Instrument The General Principle § 23.13(a) The Role of the Preamble to the Constitution § 23.13(b) § 23.14 Principles of Interpretation: Furtherance of Objects and Purpose

ş	23.15	Principles of Interpretation: Effect of Purposes of Adoption		
§	23.16	Principles of Interpretation: Adaptability to New Conditions		
\$	23.17	Principles of Interpretation: Conflicting or Inconsistent		
		Provisions		
ş	23.18	Principles of Interpretation: The Remedy for Mischief		
Ş	23.19	Liberal or Strict Construction: Introduction		
§	23.20	Construing Provisions for Protection of Life, Liberty and Property		
ş	23.21	Construing Powers Granted to the Federal Government		
ş	23.22	Prohibitions and Limitations on Liberal Construction		
ş	23.23	Practical Construction Required		
ş	23.24	The Caselaw on Construing Words and Phrases		
ş	23.25	Interpretation at the Time of Adoption		
§ §	23.26	Construing Particular Powers, Duties, and Rights		
ş	23.27	Avoiding Technical Constructions		
ş	23.28	Transposition of Words and Sentences		
§ 23.28(a) No Transposition				
§ 23.28(b) Ejusdem Generis				
ş	23.29	Affirmative and Negative Words		
ş	23.30	Ambiguity or Doubt and the Role of Contemporaneous and		
		Subsequent Construction		
Ş	23.31	Stare Decisis		
Ş	23.32	Contemporaneous Construction of the Constitution		
Ş	23.33	Congressional Interpretation and the Uses of History		
Ş	23.34	Legislation Enacted Soon After the Adoption of the		
		Constitutional Provision Subject to Interpretation		
§	23.35	The Role of <i>The Federalist Papers</i> and the Declaration of		
		Independence		
		5(a) The Federalist Papers		
		5(b) The Declaration of Independence		
Ş	23.36	The Effect of Exceptions as Reflected in the Case Law		
\$	23.37	Looking to Foreign Law and Sociological Data		

APPENDICES

APPENDIX A THE DECLARATION OF INDEPENDENCE (1776)

APPENDIX B THE ARTICLES OF CONFEDERATION (1777)

APPENDIX C THE ORDINANCE OF 1787: THE NORTHWEST TERRITORIAL GOVERNMENT

APPENDIX D THE JUDICIARY ACT OF 1789

APPENDIX E THE CIVIL RIGHTS STATUTES OF THE POST CIVIL WAR RECONSTRUCTION

APPENDIX F THE MODERN CIVIL RIGHTS STATUTES

§	1981	Equal rights under the law
§	1982	Property rights of citizens
§	1983	Civil action for deprivation of rights
§	1985	Conspiracy to interfere with civil rights
§	1986	Action for neglect to prevent
§	1987	Prosecution of violation of certain laws
8	1988	Proceedings in vindication of civil rights: attorney's fees

APPENDIX G THE JUSTICES OF THE SUPREME COURT IN HISTORICAL PERSPECTIVE

APPENDIX H UNITED STATES COURTS OF APPEALS AND UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURTS MAP

APPENDIX I NATIONAL REPORTER SYSTEM MAP REGIONAL/FEDERAL

APPENDIX J AN ORGANIZATIONAL CHART OF THE GOVERNMENT OF THE UNITED STATES

APPENDIX K THE PRESIDENTS AND VICE PRESIDENTS OF THE UNITED STATES IN HISTORICAL PERSPECTIVE

APPENDIX L THE STATES OF THE UNION—HISTORICAL DATA

APPENDIX M PROPOSED AMENDMENTS NOT RATIFIED BY THE STATES

PART VIII THE CONSTITUTION OF THE UNITED STATES

PREAMBLE

Article I

Article II

Article III

Article IV

Article V

Article VI

Article VII

ARTICLES IN ADDITION TO, AND AMENDMENT OF, THE CONSTITUTION OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA, PROPOSED BY CONGRESS, AND RATIFIED BY THE LEGISLATURES OF THE SEVERAL STATES PURSUANT TO THE FIFTH ARTICLE OF THE ORIGINAL CONSTITUTION.

[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1791]
[1798]
[1804]
[1865]
[1868]
[1870]
[1913]
[1913]
[1919]
[1920]
[1933]
[1933]
[1951]
[1961]
[1964]
[1967]
[1971]
[1992]

APPENDIX O INDEX TO THE CONSTITUTION AND AMENDMENTS

Table of Laws and Rules

Table of Cases

Index

Chapter 1 The Origins of Judicial Review

- § 1.1 The Constitutional Convention of 1787
 - § 1.1(a) Introduction

Chapter 2 Federal Jurisdiction

- § 2.1 Overview of the Present Jurisdictional Framework of the Supreme Court
 - § 2.1(b) Article I Courts
 - § 2.1(e) The Basic Jurisdictional Framework of the Circuits
- § 2.2 The Historical Development of the Jurisdictional Framework of the Supreme Court
 - § 2.2(a) The Statutory Development
 - § 2.2(a)(viii) Later Revisions
- § 2.3 The Supreme Court's Statutory Original Jurisdiction
- § 2.4 Appellate and Certiorari Jurisdiction
 - § 2.4(b) Direct Appeal
 - § 2.4(c) Certiorari and Appeal
 - § 2.4(c)(i) Introduction
- § 2.10 Ex Parte McCardle—The Opinion, Its Historical Setting, and the Limitations of Its Holding
 - § 2.10(a) Historical Background and Analysis
- § 2.11 Due Process Limitations on Congress's Jurisdictional Powers and a Survey of the Major Statutory Restrictions on Jurisdiction
 - § 2.11(b) Due Process and Major Statutory Restrictions on Federal Court Jurisdiction
 - § 2.11(b)(i) Introduction
 - § 2.11(b)(iii) The Anti-Injunction Provisions of the Internal Revenue Code
 - § 2.11(b)(vi) Pending Cases Versus Final Judgments
 - § 2.11(b)(xi) Congressional Efforts to Limit Judicial Review to Particular Tribunals
- § 2.12 The Eleventh Amendment
 - § 2.12(b) An Outline of the Current Rules
 - § 2.12(b)(ii) Suits Brought in the Courts of Another State
 - § 2.12(b)(xxii) Section 5 of Fourteenth Amendment
 - § 2.12(b)(xxiv) Limits of Federal Power to Subject States to Suit in State Court

Treatise on Constitutional Law

§ 2.13 Case or Controversy and Related Doctrines					
§	2.13(a)	Introduction			
	2.13(c)	Mootness and Collusiveness			
	2.13(c)(ii)	Mootness Because Law Changed, or Wrongful Behavior Has Passed and Unlikely to Reoccur or Similar Reasons			
§	2.13(c)(iii)	Voluntary Cessation of Challenged Practices			
§	2.13(c)(iv)	Vacating Lower Court Judgments when They Become Moot on Appeal			
§	2.13(c)(v)	Case Moot if Court Cannot Fashion Any Effectual Relief			
§	2.13(c)(vii)	Actions Capable of Repetition Yet Evading Review—General Principles			
§	2.13(c)(vii)(1)	Introduction			
§	2.13(c)(vii)(8)	Mootness and Class Actions			
§	2.13(c)(x)	Mootness Because of Res Judicata or Collateral estoppel—of claim preclusion and of issue preclusion [New]			
§	2.13(f)	Standing			
	2.13(f)(ii)	Personal Standing, Nontaxpayer Suits and the Requirement of Injury in Fact			
§	2.13(f)(ii)(1)	General Principles			
§	2.13(f)(ii)(4)	The Role of Congress in Creating Standing			
§	2.13(f)(ii)(5)	Standing and Nonconstitutional Cases			
§	2.13(f)(ii)(7)	Standing and Constitutional Cases			
§	2.13(f)(ii)(8)	Official Capacity, Individual Capacity, and Standing			
§	2.13(f)(ii)(12)	Standing in Racial Gerrymandering Cases			
§	2.13(f)(iii)	Third Party Standing			
§	2.13(f)(iii)(3)	Applying Third-Party Standing Rules			
§	2.13(f)(iii)(4)	Challenging the Racial or Sexual Composition of Juries			
§	2.13(f)(iii)(4)(II)	Three-Step Procedure for Litigants Who Raise <i>Batson</i> Claims			
§	2.13(f)(iii)(4)(III)	Impeaching Jurors Who Rely on Racial Stereotype or Racial Animus [New]			
§	2.13(f)(iii)(5)(II)	Land Use and Property Takings			
8	2.13(f)(iii)(5)(X)	The Treaty Power and Third-Party Standing			

	§ 2.13(f)(iv)	Standing by State Governments, Associations, and Congressmen				
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(1)	State Governments				
	§ 2.13(f)(iv)(1) § 2.13(f)(iv)(3)	Associations				
	§ 2.13(f)(v)	Standing and Equal Protection				
8		te Grounds and Federal Questions				
3		Applications of the Rule				
		General Principles				
	§ 2.14(b)(ii) The Problem of Ambiguity					
	=	Habeas Cases				
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)	State Procedural Law				
	§ 2.14(b)(vi)(1)	Basic Principles				
§	2.15 The Abstentio	on Doctrine				
	§ 2.15(f) Abst	cention, Comity, and Federal Court				
	In	junctions of State Court Proceedings—The				
		octrine of "Our Federalism"				
		e Civil Proceedings				
Ş	2.16 Political Ques					
	§ 2.16(c)	A Few Decided Areas				
	§ 2.16(c)(ii)	Foreign Affairs [Retitled]				
	§ 2.16(c)(ii)(1)	Foreign Affairs and the War Making Power [New]				
	§ 2.16(c)(ii)(2)	Foreign Affairs and Recognizing Foreign Governments [New]				
	§ 2.16(c)(vi)	Impeachment				
	§ 2.16(c)(vi)(1)	The Legal Principles				
	§ 2.16(c)(viii)	Political Gerrymandering				
	§ 2.16(c)(viii)(1)	The Search for Justiciability				
C	hapter 3 Sourc	es of National Authority				
§		ew and Federal Powers After McCulloch				
	§ 3.3(b) The N	Modern Expansion of the Necessary and				
		per Clause				
		affordable Care Act				
	Sta	Regulation of the Armed Forces, Including te Militia				
§	3.6 Sources of Fe of the State	deral Power—Admission of States—Equality				
	§ 3.6(a) Introduct	ion				
		on, D.C., Representation and Statehood				
Ş		deral Power—Copyrights and Patents				
_		g the Time of Copyright				
Ş		on of Powers Principle				
_	§ 3.12(a) Introduc					

Chapter 4 The Federal Commerce Power

- § 4.2 The Power to Regulate Commerce with Foreign Nations and Indian Tribes
 - § 4.2(d) The Application of the Bill of Rights to Indians
 - § 4.2(e) State Laws and Indian Tribes
- § 4.7 1933–36: The New Deal "Crisis"
 - § 4.7(a) "Excessive Delegation" of Legislative Authority
- § 4.8 Summary of 1937 to Present
 - § 4.8(b) The Modern Delegation of Power Doctrine—
 "Delegations" to States or the Executive Branch
- § 4.9 Development of New Standards
 - § 4.9(c) Modern Commerce Clause Standards: 1937–1995
 - § 4.9(d)(ii) The Commerce Power after National Federation of Independent Business v. Sebelius [New]
- § 4.10 Refinement and Application of the New Standards
 - § 4.10(d) Regulation of State and Local Government Entities
 - § 4.10(d)(i) Federal Orders to State and Local Governments
 - § 4.10(d)(ii) State and Local Government Immunity from Federal Commerce Regulations
 - $\S~4.10(d)(ii)(4)$ The Overruling of the National League of
 - Cities Decision
 - § 4.10(d)(ii)(6) Conclusion

Chapter 5 Federal Fiscal Powers

- § 5.2 General Scope of the Taxing Power
- § 5.3 Direct Versus Indirect Taxes
 - § 5.3(b) Current Status of Direct Versus Indirect Taxes
- § 5.7 The Power to Spend
 - § 5.7(a) The Legal Principles
 - § 5.7(a)(ii) The Multi-Part Test to Determine the
 - Constitutionality of Spending Restrictions
 - $\S 5.7(a)(ii)(2)$ The Test
 - § 5.7(a)(ii)(4) Twenty-First Amendment No "Independent
 - Constitutional Bar"
 - § 5.7(a)(ii)(5) First Amendment as an "Independent
 - Constitutional Bar"
 - § 5.7(a)(ii)(6) Coercive Federal Spending
 - § 5.7(a)(iv) The Appropriations Clause

Chapter 6 International Affairs

- § 6.2 The Role of Congress in International Affairs
 - § 6.2(d) Other Congressional Powers

6.3 The Role of the Court in International Affairs § 6.3(e) Federal Common Law and the Act of State Doctrine § 6.4 The Treaty-Making Power: Introduction § 6.4(c) Interpreting Treaties § 6.5 Limitations on the Treaty Power § 6.5(a) Treaties Subject to Constitutional Limitations § 6.5(d) The President's Power to Terminate Treaties § 6.10 Historical Development of the War Power § 6.10(f) Libya § 6.12 The War Powers Resolution § 6.12(b) Legislative Veto 6.13 Military Courts § 6.13(b) Martial Law and the Law of War § 6.13(b)(i) Introduction § 6.13(b)(iii) The Detainee Case of 2006-Hamdan v. Rumsfeld§ 6.13(b)(iii)(5) New Legislation or Rule-Making

Chapter 7 Presidential Domestic Power

- § 7.1 Executive Privilege: Presidents and Ex-Presidents as Witnesses—An Historical Perspective
 - § 7.1(a) Introduction
 - § 7.1(c) Involuntary Appearances
 - § 7.1(c)(viii) President Bill Clinton
- § 7.2 Executive Privilege in the Case Law
 - § 7.2(a) The Early Cases
- § 7.5 The Pardoning Power
 - § 7.5(b) Moving Beyond the Common Law
- § 7.6 The Duty to "Faithfully Execute the Laws" [New]

Chapter 8 Congressional Powers and Privileges

§ 8.10 The Impeachment Power of Congress: Introduction
 § 8.10(c) Immunities from the Criminal Process Prior to Impeachment
 § 8.10(c)(ii) Examples from History
 § 8.10(c)(ii)(4) President Clinton
 § 8.10(c)(iii) The Commentators
 § 8.12 Sanctions for Impeachment

Chapter 9 Constitutional Limitations on the Assumption of Public Office § 9.1 Qualifications for Membership in Congress § 9.1(b) The Incompatibility and Ineligibility Clauses § 9.1(b)(i) The Incompatibility Clause § 9.4 The Appointment Power: Introduction § 9.4(c) An "Officer of the United States" § 9.5 Constitutional Restrictions on Congressional Appointment

- of Executive Officials § 9.5(a) General Principles
- § 9.5(c) Congress' Decision to Authorize Private Citizens to Sue on Behalf of the United States
- § 9.5(c)(iii) Qui Tam Actions and the Appointments Clause
- § 9.6 Appointment Powers of the "Courts of Law"
 - § 9.6(e) The Constitutionality of the Independent Counsel Provisions of the Ethics in Government Act
 - § 9.6(e)(viii) Separation of Powers and Limitations on the President's Power to Remove the Independent Counsel
- § 9.7 The Three-Stage Appointment Process
 - § 9.7(b) Nomination
 - § 9.7(b)(iv) Filibusters
- § 9.8 Recess Appointments
 - § 9.8(a) In General
- § 9.9 The Rule-Making Power of Federal Judges and the United States Sentencing Commission
 - \S 9.9(d) The Official End of the Federal Sentencing Guidelines: The *Booker* Decision
- § 9.12 State Law and the Electoral College
 - § 9.12(d) The Redistricting Power of the State Legislature and the Elections Clause [New]
- § 9.18 Titles of Nobility and the Foreign Emoluments Clause [Retitled]
- § 9.19 The Qualifications Clauses of Article I and the Seventeenth Amendment
 - § 9.19(d) Term Limits

- § 9.19(d)(ii) State Office Holders
- \S 9.22 Congressional Power to Impose Qualifications on the President [New]

Chapter 10 How a Bill Becomes a Law

- § 10.4 Scheduling Floor Action
 - § 10.4(b) Scheduling Floor Action for Bills in the House
 - § 10.4(b)(vii) Self-Executing Rules and the "Deemed to Pass"

 Maneuver
- § 10.10 Amending the Constitution
 - § 10.10(a) Introduction

Chapter 11 The Commerce Clause and Restrictions on State Regulatory Powers

- § 11.1 State Regulation Affecting Interstate Commerce— Introduction
- § 11.8 Incoming Commerce
 - § 11.8(f) State Reciprocity Requirements
 - § 11.8(j) Commerce and the Twenty-First Amendment
 - § 11.8(j)(i) General Principles
 - § 11.8(j)(ii) States May Not Burden Out-of-State Alcohol Producers to Give a Competitive Advantage to

In-State Businesses

- § 11.9 Outgoing Commerce
 - § 11.9(c) Embargoes of Natural Resources and Wild Game and Fish
 - § 11.9(e) The State as a Market Participant

Chapter 12 Federal Regulation and State Authority

- § 12.1 Federal Preemption: Introduction
- § 12.2 Federal Preemption: The Traditional Test
 - § 12.2(b) The Three-Part Test of Pennsylvania v. Nelson
- § 12.3 Federal Preemption: Comparison of Preemption Cases with Commerce Power Cases
- § 12.4 Federal Preemption: Modern Developments
 - § 12.4(c) Has Congress or the Relevant Agency Evidenced An Intent to Preempt?
 - § 12.4(c)(i) The Existence of Concurrent Regulation
 - \S 12.4(c)(i)(1) The General Rule
 - § 12.4(c)(iii) Implied Preemption by Federal Statute
 - § 12.4(c)(iii)(1) General Principles
 - § 12.4(d) Does State Law "Actually Conflict" with Federal Law?
- § 12.5 Interstate Compacts

§ 12.5(c)	Supreme Court Interpretation of Interstate
	Compacts
§ 12.5(c)(i)	General Principles
§ 12.7 Intersta	ate Comity
§ 12.7(d)	The Privileges and Immunities Clause of Article
	IV
§ 12.7(d)(i)	General Principles
§ 12.7(d)(x)	State Freedom of Information Requests and
	Access to Public Information

Chapter 13 State Taxation

§	1	3.6 License,	Gross	Receipts,	Sales,	Use,	and	"Value	Added"
		Taxes							
	_			_					

Ş	13.6(a)	License Taxes
§	13.6(a)(v)	Gross Receipts Taxes—Jurisdiction and
		Discrimination Issues
§	13.6(a)(v)(1)	General Principles
§	13.6(b)	Sales and Use Taxes
§	13.6(b)(i)	Introduction
§	13.6(b)(v)	Collection of the Use Tax through Out-of-State
		Vendors

- § 13.7 State Taxation and Equal Protection
 - § 13.7(b) Some Examples of the Application of Equal Protection Principles
- § 13.9 State Taxes and Intergovernmental Immunity
 - § 13.9(h) Intergovernmental Tax Immunity and Tax Free Municipals After Garcia
 - § 13.9(h)(iii) The Rise of Intergovernmental Immunity

Chapter 14 Individual Liberties—An Overview

- § 14.2 The Bill of Rights and Their Incorporation in the Fourteenth Amendment
 - § 14.2(a) Selective Incorporation
 - § 14.2(b) The Second Amendment
- § 14.5 Which Individuals Are Protected by the Constitutional Guarantees?
- § 14.6 The Due Process Clauses
 - § 14.6(a) Introduction—Overview § 14.6(a)(ii) Substantive Review
 - § 14.6(c) Separating Procedural & Substantive Issues in Prisoners' Rights Cases

Chapter 15 Substantive Due Process

§ 15.4 Substantive Due Process Since 1937

§ 15.4(a) Introduction § 15.5 Note on the Meaning of "Liberty," Fundamental Constitutional Rights, and the Incorporation of the Bill § 15.6 Incorporation of the Bill of Rights § 15.6(b) The Provisions of the Bill of Rights Which Are Incorporated § 15.7 Fundamental Rights 15.8 The Contract Clause § 15.8(b)(vii) The Contract Clause in the Modern Era 15.9 Other Forms of Restrictions on Retroactive Legislation § 15.9(a) **Due Process Limitations** § 15.9(b) The Ex Post Facto Clauses When Is a Law Penal for Ex Post Facto § 15.9(b)(ii) Purposes? **Procedural Changes** § 15.9(b)(iii) § 15.12 The "Taking" Issue Introduction § 15.12(a) § 15.12(a)(i) Overview § 15.12(b) Property Use Regulations § 15.12(b)(v) Physical Occupations—A Per Se Taking § 15.12(b)(vii) Conditional Development Permits—A Special Type of "Spot Regulation" § 15.12(d) Impairment of Use § 15.12(e) Summary Factors to Consider § 15.12(e)(i)

Chapter 16 State Action

- § 16.1 Introduction
 - § 16.1(a) Central Theory
 - § 16.1(c) State Action and the Federal Government [New]
- § 16.2 The Public Function Concept
- § 16.4 Mutual Contacts—Licensing, Symbiotic Relationships, Subsidies, and Other Entanglements
 - § 16.4(a) Licensing and Regulation
 - § 16.4(b) Multiple Contacts—Symbiotic Relationships

Chapter 17 Procedural Due Process—The Requirement of Fair Adjudicative Procedures

I Introduction

§ 17.1 Overview

II Deprivations of "Life, Liberty, or Property" for Which Some Process Is Due

- § 17.2 Life Liberty or Property
- § 17.3 Life
 - § 17.3(c) Relationship of Death Penalty Cases to Due Process Analysis
 - § 17.3(d) Death Penalty and Mental Status
 - § 17.3(e) Death Penalty, Length of Prison Term, and Age [Retitled]
- § 17.4 Liberty

§	17.4(a)	Introduction
§	17.4(b)	Physical Liber

§ 17.4(b)(i) Overview of Due Process and Criminal

Prosecutions

- § 17.4(b)(ii) Loss of Liberty Apart From a Criminal Conviction
- § 17.4(c) Fundamental Constitutional Rights
- § 17.4(c)(i) Overview—Summary
- § 17.4(c)(ii) Termination of Family Relationships
- § 17.4(d)(iv) Driver Licenses
- § 17.4(d)(v) Freedom of Action Within the Community
- § 17.5 Property
 - § 17.5(b) Debt Actions
- § 17.6 Irrebuttable Presumptions

III What Process Is Due? The Procedures Required by the Due Process Clause

- § 17.7 Introduction
- § 17.8 General Principles
 - § 17.8(b) Need for Resolution of a Factual Dispute

§ 17.8(c) Rule	emaking-Legislative "Process"
_	stitutional Limitations on the Adjudicatory
_ = =	ocess
§ 17.8(f) The	Seventh Amendment—Overview
§ 17.8(g) Righ	nt to a Fair Decisional Process and an Impartial
De	ecision-Maker
§ 17.8(h) Noti	ce
§ 17.8(i) Form	n of the Hearing or Process: The "Balancing" Test
§ 17.9 A Summa	ary of the Major Decisional Areas
§ 17.9(a)	Loss of Physical Liberty
§ 17.9(a)(i)	Overview of the Restrictions on the Criminal
	Process—When is a Case a "Criminal" Case?
§ 17.9(a)(ii)	Appellate Process
§ 17.9(a)(vii)	Commitment for Mental Care
§ 17.9(c)	Deprivations of Government Benefits
§ 17.9(c)(i)	General Principles
§ 17.9(c)(ii)	Pre-Deprivation and Post-Deprivation Hearings

Chapter 18 Equal Protection

I Introduction to Equal Protection

- § 18.1 Introduction—Application to State and Federal Acts
- § 18.2 Government Classifications and the Concept of Equal Protection
 - § 18.2(a) Introduction
- § 18.3 An Introduction to Standards of Review Under the Equal Protection Guarantee
 - § 18.3(a) Overview of the Equal Protection & Substantive Due Process Standards of Review
 - § 18.3(a)(ii) The Rational Relationship Test—Minimal Judicial Scrutiny
 - § 18.3(a)(iv) The Intermediate Test
 - § 18.3(a)(v) Summary
 - § 18.3(c) Mandatory Retirement Laws—An Example of Rationality Review
 - § 18.3(d) Tax Classifications & the Rationality Rest
- § 18.4 Establishing and Testing Classifications of a Law—"On It's Face," in Its "Application," or in Its "Purpose and Effect"—The Problem of Statistics

II Classifications Based on Race or National Origin

- § 18.7 The Civil War Amendments and Racial Discrimination— An Introductory Note
 - § 18.7(b) A Capsule History

8	§ 18.7(b)(i) Introduc				
8	18.8 Classifications Based on Race or National Origin				
	Following the Civil War § 18.8(d) The Modern Position on Racial Restrictions				
	•				
		ld War II Japanese "Restriction" Cases— ning Point for "Suspect Classifications"			
2					
§		of The Desegregation Decisions			
		egregation of the Schools			
	•	diffication of State Remedies			
Ş		Classifications—Affirmative Action			
	Programs				
	§ 18.10(a)	Overview			
	§ 18.10(a)(i)	Introduction			
	§ 18.10(b)	Supreme Court Decisions			
	§ 18.10(b)(ii)	Race Conscious Government Policies			
	Designed to Promote Educational				
	Diversity				
	§ 18.10(b)(ii)(3)(A)	Diversity in Higher Education—The University of Michigan Cases [Retitled]			
	§ 18.10(b)(ii)(3)(B)	The 2013 University of Texas Case—			
		Clarifying or Narrowing The Standard			
		to be used in Educational Diversity			
	Cases? [New]				
	§ 18.10(b)(iv)	Race Conscious Legislative Districting			
	§ 18.10(b)(iv)(1)	Developing the Standards [New]			
	§ 18.10(b)(iv)(2)	Applying the Standards: A Tentative			
		Synthesis [New]			

III Classifications Based on Alienage

- § 18.11 General Status of Aliens—Citizenship, Immigration, Deportation, Naturalization and Expatriation
- § 18.12 The Classification Problem § 18.12(a) Overview

Chapter 18 Equal Protection (Continued)

VII The Right to Privacy

18.28 Marriage, Family Rights and Sexual Activity as a Part of
the Right to Privacy

8	18.28(a)	Marriage	and Family	Relationsl	agin

- § 18.28(b) Sexual Activity
- § 18.28(c) Which Relationships Are Part of the Right to Privacy?
- § 18.28(c)(i) The Road to Gay Marriage
- § 18.28(c)(ii) The Right to Gay Marriage
- § 18.29 Abortion

§

- § 18.29(a) An Introductory Note
- § 18.29(a)(ii) "Facial Challenges" vs. "As Applied Challenges"
- § 18.29(c) Regulations of Abortion Procedures
- § 18.29(c)(i) Summary
- § 18.30 Emerging Issues Regarding the Right to Privacy
 - § 18.30(a) Accumulation and Distribution of Data Concerning Individual Citizens

VIII The Right to Vote

- § 18.31 The Electoral Franchise as a Fundamental Right
 - § 18.31(a) Introduction

IX The Reapportionment Cases and the Rule of One Person, One Vote

- § 18.35 The Origins of One Person, One Vote
- § 18.36 The Application of One Person, One Vote
 - § 18.36(c) Mathematical Precision
 - § 18.36(c)(i) In Federal Elections
 - § 18.36(c)(iii) Who Counts?

XI The Guarantees of the Bill of Rights As Fundamental Rights for Equal Protection Analysis

- § 18.40 First Amendment Guarantees
- § 18.41 Right to Fairness in the Criminal Justice System

Chapter 19 Congressional Enforcement of Civil Rights

- § 19.3 Section 5 of the Fourteenth Amendment: Morgan as Restricted by Oregon v. Mitchell and Subsequent Cases in its Wake
 - § 19.3(b) RFRA as Applied to Federal Statutes
- § 19.11 Enforcing the Fifteenth Amendment: The Early Law
- § 19.12 Enforcing the Fifteenth Amendment: The Modern Era
 - § 19.12(a) The Voting Rights Act of 1965, the *Katzenbach* Case, and its Progeny
 - § 19.12(b) Racial Gerrymandering and Affirmative Action
- § 19.15 Jurisdiction Under Section 1983: Generally
 - § 19.15(a) Introduction
- § 19.17 The Basic Elements of the Section 1983 Cause of Action: Under Color of Law
 - § 19.17(b) Federal Common Law
- § 19.24 Absolute Immunities Under Section 1983: Prosecutorial Immunity
 - § 19.24(e) Civil Rights Suits by Those Who Allege Retaliatory Prosecution
- § 19.28 Qualified Immunities Under Section 1983: Introduction—
 Who Is Covered
 - § 19.28(a) The Basic Principles
- § 19.29 Qualified Immunities Under Section 1983: The Two-Part Test of *Harlow v. Fitzgerald* for Qualified Immunity in Damage Actions
 - § 19.29(a) The Development of the Objective Test
 - § 19.29(c) Prior Judicial Decisions Not Limited to Decisions of the U.S. Supreme Court
 - § 19.29(e) Collateral Appeals
 - § 19.29(g) Appeals, Mootness, and Similar Issues Relating to Qualified Immunity
- § 19.30 Qualified Immunities Under Section 1983: Burden of Proof
- § 19.32 The Immunities of Governmental Units Under Section 1983: Municipalities and Local Governmental Units
 - § 19.32(b) Rules of Pleading
- § 19.33 Compensatory Damages and Causation Under Section 1983
- § 19.36 Attorney's Fees Under Section 1983
 - § 19.36(f) The "Prevailing" Party
 - § 19.36(f)(i) Introduction

Chapter 20 Freedom of Speech 20.1 Introduction 20.4 Colonial Background § 20.4(b) Colonial Legislative Practice § 20.5 Enactment of the First Amendment § 20.5(b) The Alien and Sedition Acts 20.9 The Void-For-Vagueness Doctrine § 20.9(a) Introduction § 20.9(c) Vagueness and the First Amendment § 20.11 Government Prescribed Speech, Government Subsidies for Speech, Unconstitutional Conditions, and Equal **Protection Analysis** § 20.11(b) Government Speech and Propaganda § 20.11(c) Government Required Speech § 20.11(d) Compelled Subsidization of Advertising § 20.11(f) Subsidization and Unconstitutional Conditions § 20.11(i) Equal Protection § 20.15 Current Status of the "Clear and Present Danger" Doctrine § 20.15(d) The Brandenburg Test § 20.15(f) Speech Integral to Criminal Conduct § 20.16 The Distinction Between Prior Restraint and Subsequent Punishment of Speech § 20.16(a) The Common Law Background 20.18 A Right of Access to the Press § 20.18(a) The Fairness Doctrine and the Regulation of the Broadcast Media § 20.18(a)(iii) No General Right of Access § 20.18(a)(iv) The State Action Question § 20.25 Judicial Protective Orders and the Press § 20.25(c) Free Press and Fair Trials Voir Dire Proceedings: The Press-Enterprise Test § 20.25(c)(ix) § 20.31 The Modern Commercial Speech Doctrine § 20.31(b)(iii) Advertising Legal Activities § 20.31(b)(iii)(4) Truthful Advertising of Harmful or Risky Products

Price Regulation [New]

§ 20.31(b)(iii)(4)(IX)

	§ 20.31(c)	Compelled Subsidization of Generic Advertising	
8	20 33 New York 7	Times v. Sullivan and Libel of a Public Official	
2		ctual Damages, Punitive Damages, Right of	
	6	Reply, and Injunctive Relief	
		ights of Reply	
§	20.36 Rights of P	ublicity and Rights of Privacy	
	§ 20.36(d) Copyright Protection for a <i>Limited</i> Time		
Ş	20.39 Subsequent Modifications in the Fighting Words and Hostile Audience Doctrines		
	§ 20.39(a) Limit		
	8 20.39(e) Intent	t to Intimidate and Threaten: Pickets at	
		itary Funerals	
§	20.41 The Freedo	m to Associate and not to Associate	
-		Right Not to Associate	
§	20.42 Public Employment Restrictions and the Freedom of		
	Association		
	§ 20.42(a)	Political affiliation	
	§ 20.42(a)(ii)(1)		
	§ 20.42(e)	Restrictions on a Judge's Judicial Speech and Judicial Campaign Speech	
	§ 20.42(e)(ii)	Judicial Speech While Campaigning for	
	§ 20.42(e)(II)	Judicial Office	
§	20.47 Reasonable Time, Place, and Manner Restrictions on		
		Without Regard to Content	
	§ 20.47(d)	Applying the <i>Perry</i> Analysis	
	§ 20.47(d)(v)	Public Street Posts License Plates [New]	
	§ 20.47(d)(xviii) § 20.47(d)(xviii)	Trade Marks [New]	
	§ 20.47(d)(xVIII) § 20.47(e)	Content-Based Restrictions in the Areas	
	\$ 20.41(0)	Surrounding Polling Places	
	§ 20.47(f)	Injunctions of Protests in the Public Forum:	
		Abortion Clinics	
	§ 20.47(f)(xiii)	Statutes Regulating Abortion Protests	
§	20.49 Fashioning a Test for First Amendment Protection for		
	Symbolic Speech and the Role of Improper Legislative and Administrative Motivation		
2		se Plate Desecration	
8	§ 20.51 Regulation	of Campaign Financing Contribution Limits to Multiple Candidates	
	§ 20.01(u)(x)(1)	[New]	
8	20.52 Regulation	of Political Activity of Government Employees	
0	§ 20.52(a) Introduction		
		surden of Proof and the Employer's Duty to Act	
		sonably	

§ 20.54 Assembly and Petition: The Basic Legal Principles		
§ 20.54(e)	The Noerr-Pennington Doctrine	
§ 20.54(e)(ii)	Sham Actions	
§ 20.61 Special	Considerations in Light of the <i>Miller</i> Case	
§ 20.61(b)	Protection of Minors	
§ 20.61(b)(ii)	Child Abuse and Child Pornography	
§ 20.61(n)	Sexually Oriented Material on the Internet	

Chapter 21 Freedom of Religion

I Introduction

§ 21.1 The Natural Antagonism Between the Two Clauses§ 21.1(c) "Play in the Joints" Between the Clauses

II The Establishment Clause

- § 21.3 Introduction
 - § 21.3(a) Standards Adopted by the Court
 - § 21.3(d) The Use of History
 - § 21.3(e) Religious Displays and Public Prayer
- § 21.5 Religion and the Public Schools
 - § 21.5(c) Prayers or Bible Reading

III The Free Exercise Clause

- § 21.8 The Modern Cases
 - § 21.8(a) Overview and Summary

IV Other Establishment—Free Exercise Problems

§ 21.17 Excluding Churches from Otherwise Neutral Government Aid Programs /New/

Chapter 22 Naturalization and Citizenship

- § 22.1 Introduction
- § 22.2 Admission of Aliens into the United States
 - § 22.2(c) Admission, Free Speech and Religion [Retitled]
 - § 22.2(d) Admission and the Rights of Illegitimates
- § 22.3 Immigration and Acquisition of Citizenship
 - § 22.3(c) The Distinction Between Naturalization Inside of the United States and Naturalization Outside of the United States
- § 22.5 Involuntary Expatriation of One Born or Naturalized in the United States
- § 22.6 Involuntary Expatriation of One Born and Naturalized
 Outside of the United States
- § 22.7 Deportation of Aliens
 - § 22.7(b) Procedural Due Process

§ 22.7(c) Bail or Parole Pending Deportation

Chapter 23 Theories and Methods of Constitutional Construction and Interpretation in the Case Law and the Literature

- § 23.1 Introduction
- § 23.2 The Movement Away From Natural Law and Contractual Theorists
- § 23.10 Principles of Interpretation: The Duty to Avoid Constitutional Issues
 - § 23.10(a) Techniques to Avoid Deciding
 - § 23.10(c) Constitutional Doubt
- § 23.16 Principles of Interpretation: Adaptability to New Conditions
- § 23.24 The Caselaw on Construing Words and Phrases
- § 23.32 Contemporaneous Construction of the Constitution
- § 23.33 Congressional Interpretation and the Uses of History

Appendices

Appendix G The Justices of the Supreme Court in Historical Perspective

Appendix K The Presidents and Vice Presidents of the United States in Historical Perspective (as of Jan. 1, 2017)

Table of Cases